ON-ROAD

3-Wheel Vehicles Product Spec Book

Vehicle Specifications, Accessories, Parts & Maintenance, and Apparel

2023

Element

TABLE OF CONTENTS

VEHICLE SPECIFICATIONS

BRP Limited Warranty	5
Ryker®	6
Ryker Sport	8
Ryker Rally	10
Spyder® F3™	12
Spyder F3-S Special Series	14
Spyder F3-T	16
Spyder F3 Limited	18
Spyder F3 Limited Special Series	20
Spyder RT™	22
Spyder RT Limited	24
Spyder RT Sea-to-Sky	26
Comparative Chart	28

ACCESSORIES

Panels & Hoods	33
Handlebars	34
Brake & Shifter Linkages	35
Seats & Backrests	36
Windshields & Wind Protection	41
Cargo & Storage	44
Footboards	50
Idler Pulley	51
Lights & Electrical Accessories	51
Wheels & Fenders	55
Shocks	56
Silencers	56
Custom Accessories	57
Ride Protection	60
Covers	62
Freedom Trailers	64

PARTS & MAINTENANCE

Genuine Can-Am Parts	67
XPS® Engine Oils	68
XPS Maintenance Products	69
XPS Care Products	70

APPAREL

Helmets	76
Communication Systems	77
Riding Gear	79
CE and SAS-TEC	84
Gloves	86
Rain Gear	87
Sportswear	88
Caps	92
Tubes & Gaitors	93
Play & Licensing Products	94
Bags & Accessories	94
Sizing Chart	95

CANAMONROAD.COM

© 2022 Bombardier Recreational Products Inc. (BRP). All rights reserved. (®, TM and the BRP logo are trademarks of BRP or its affiliates. † BLUETOOTH is a registered trademark of Bluetooth SIG. CORDURA and the CORDURA logo are trademarks of INVISTA. Clim8[®] is a registered trademark of clim8 SAS. CLARINO is a trademark of Kuraray Co. Ltd. FOX and PODIUM are trademarks of FOX Racing Canada. iPOD and iOS are registered trademarks of Apple Inc. Android is a trademark of Google LLC. Windows is a trademark of thiorosoft Corporation. PANDORA Mounting Systems in cs. Stell NGI is a trademark of NoL S park Plugs Ltd. RAM lis a registered trademark of Mounting Systems in cs. Stell NGI is a registered trademark of NoL S park Plugs Ltd. RAM lis a registered trademark of Hall Stell as trademark of Sena Technologies, Inc. SilLCONE is a registered trademark of Veloci Industries. Hijus is a registered trademark of AM Jounting Systems in cs. Stell Stell as trademark of Sena Technologies, Inc. SilLCONE is a registered trademark of Devo Corning Corporation. VLOLDOS is a trademark of Veloci Industries. Hijus a registered trademark of AH Jounting Systems in cs. Stell Stel



VEHICLE SPECIFICATIONS

5

WARRANTY

BRP Limited Warranty

RYKER

Ryker	6
Ryker Sport	8
Ryker Rally	10

SPYDER

Spyder F3	12
Spyder F3-S Special Series	14
Spyder F3-T	16
Spyder F3 Limited	18
Spyder F3 Limited Special Series	20
Spyder RT	22
Spyder RT Limited	24
Spyder RT Sea-to-Sky	26

COMPARATIVE CHART

Comparative Chart

28



IF WE Sell IT, We stand By IT.

BRP Limited Warranty^{*} for new riding parts, accessories and riding gear.

1-YEAR LIMITED WARRANTY**

Genuine BRP Parts and Accessories installed by you or your authorized BRP dealer

Aftermarket Products sold through BRP

Riding Gear

4-YEAR LIMITED WARRANTY**

Helmets

GET ALL THE DETAILS FROM YOUR CAN-AM ON-ROAD DEALER

- * Purchased at an authorized BRP dealership/distributor or on a BRP-authorized online store. Other exclusions may apply; see complete limited warranty or contact your Can-Am On-Road authorized dealer.
- ** Unless otherwise stipulated or required by law.
- This limited warranty does not apply to factory-installed accessories. This limited warranty does not apply on Evinrude parts and accessories.

RYKER



PACKAGE HIGHLIGHTS

- Priced to excite
- Designed for fun
- Easy to ride

Rotax[®] 600 ACE™

92.6 x 59.9 x 41.9 in.

DIMENSIONS

• 100,000 ways to make it your own

SHOWN WITH INTENSE BLACK PANELS



Rotax[®] 900 ACE™

92.6 x 59.9 x 41.7 in.

	Rotax [®] 600 ACE™	Rotax [®] 900 ACE™
ENGINE		
Туре	Rotax [®] 600 ACE [™] in-line 2 cylinders, liquid-cooled with electronic fuel injection and electronic throttle control	Rotax [®] 900 ACE [™] in-line 3 cylinders, liquid-cooled with electronic fuel injection and electronic throttle control
Bore & Stroke	2.9 x 2.7 in. (74 x 69.7 mm)	2.9 x 2.7 in. (74 x 69.7 mm)
Power	50 hp (37.3 kW) @ 7,300 RPM	82 hp (61.1 kW) @ 8,000 RPM
Torque	36.7 ft-lb (49.7 Nm) @ 6,000 RPM	58.3 ft-lb (79.1 Nm) @ 6,500 RPM

	(2,352 x 1,522 x 1,063 mm)	(2,352 x 1,522 x 1,060 mm)
Wheelbase	67.3 in. (1,709 mm)	
Seat Height	23.6 in. (599 mm)	23.5 in. (597 mm)
Ground Clearance	3.8 in. (97 mm)	
Dry Weight	594 lb (270 kg)	616 lb (280 kg)
INSTRUMENTATION		
Туре	4.5 in. (11.4 cm) digital display	/
Main Functions	Speedometer, tachometer, odometer, trips, distance to empty, engine lights, fuel gauge, clock	Speedometer, tachometer, odometer, trips, distance to empty, engine lights, fuel gauge, clock, ECO mode and Sport
		mode
		mode
SCS	Stability Control System	mode
SCS	Stability Control System Traction Control System	mode
SCS TCS		mode
SCS TCS ABS	Traction Control System	
SCS TCS ABS Anti-theft System	Traction Control System Anti-Lock Braking System	
SCS TCS ABS Anti-theft System HHC	Traction Control System Anti-Lock Braking System Digitally Encoded Security Sy	
SCS TCS ABS Anti-theft System HHC COVERAGE	Traction Control System Anti-Lock Braking System Digitally Encoded Security Sy	ystem (D.E.S.S.™)
SAFETY & SECURITY SCS TCS ABS Anti-theft System HHC COVERAGE Factory Warranty Extended Service Terms	Traction Control System Anti-Lock Braking System Digitally Encoded Security Sy Hill Hold Control 1-year BRP limited warranty v	/stem (D.E.S.S.™) vith 1-year

TRANSMISSION

Automatic (CVT) with reverse function

CHASSIS

Туре

011110010	
Front Suspension	Double wishbone
Front Shock Type/Travel	SACHS [†] twin-tube coil-over shocks / 5.35 in. (136 mm)
Rear Suspension	Multi-link – mono swing arm
Rear Shock Type/Travel	SACHS twin-tube coil-over shocks with preload adjustment / 5.71 in. (145 mm)
Electronic Brake Distribution System	Foot-operated, hydraulic 3-wheel brake
Front Brakes	270 mm discs with Nissin 2-piston floating calipers
Rear Brake	220 mm disc, 1-piston floating caliper
Parking Brake	Park lock
Front Tires	MC 145/60R16 66T
Rear Tire	MC 205/45R16 77T
Aluminum Front Rims	10-spoke, Platinum Silver, 16 x 4.5 in. (406 x 114 mm)
Aluminum Rear Rim	10-spoke, Platinum Silver, 16 x 6.5 in. (406 x 165 mm)

CAPACITY

Rider Capacity	1
Maximum Vehicle Load	449.7 lb (204 kg)
Storage Capacity	1.85 gal (7 L)
Fuel Capacity	5.28 gal (20 L)
Fuel Type	Premium unleaded

*Only on Rotax 900 ACE Engine option



NEW PANELS







Gold Rush



Silver Lava

FEATURE HIGHLIGHTS



AUTOMATIC TRANSMISSION (CVT) No need to worry about changing gears as your continuously variable transmission will find the perfect combination of performance and fuel efficiency for you.



ENGINE OPTIONS

The 2-cylinder Rotax 600 ACE is the ultimate in accessible performance, while the 3-cylinder Rotax 900 ACE is the power and excitement standard of choice!



DRIVESHAFT

Highly durable and robust driveshaft technology will help you enjoy a smooth ride all along the way. No need for further adjustment, alignment or maintenance.



UFIT Can be adjusted tool-free to fit the rider and provide a personalized and comfortable riding experience.





The Vehicle Stability System uses a variety of technologies, including SCS/ABS/TCS, to monitor the vehicle and keep the rider confident on the road.



CUSTOMIZATION

The Can-Am Ryker was engineered to be almost infinitely customizable with 1- or 2-up options! Mere moments are all it takes to give it a transformation.

¹Choice of one set of Classic Panels included upon vehicle purchase. ²Exclusive Panel Kits are available in limited quantities.

RYKER SPORT



ENGINE Type

Rotax[®] 900 ACE™ in-line 3 cylinders, liquid-cooled with electronic fuel injection and electronic throttle control

Bore & Stroke	2.9 x 2.7 in. (74 x 69.7 mm)
Power	82 hp (61.1 kW) @ 8,000 RPM
Torque	58.3 ft-lb (79.1 Nm) @ 6,500 RPM

TRANSMISSION

Automatic (CVT) with reverse function

CHASSIS

Туре

Front Suspension	Double wishbone
Front Shock Type/Travel	KYB ⁺ HPG with preload ajdustment 6.34 in. (161 mm)
Rear Suspension	Multi-link – mono swing arm
Rear Shock Type/Travel	KYB HPG with remote reservoir 4-position compression adjustable damping and preload adjustment / 6.65 in. (169 mm)
Electronic Brake Distribution System	Foot-operated, hydraulic 3-wheel brake
Front Brakes	270 mm discs with Nissin 2-piston floating calipers
Rear Brake	220 mm disc, 1-piston floating caliper
Parking Brake	Park lock
Front Tires	MC 145/60R16 66T
Rear Tire	MC 205/45R16 77T
Aluminum Front Rims	5-spoke, Deep Black, machined and tinted, 16 x 4.5 in. (406 x 114 mm)
Aluminum Rear Rim	5-spoke, Deep Black, machined and tinted, 16 x 6.5 in. (406 x 165 mm)

CAPACITY

Rider Capacity	1
Maximum Vehicle Load	438.7 lb (199 kg)
Storage Capacity	1.85 gal (7 L)
Fuel Capacity	5.28 gal (20 L)
Fuel Type	Premium unleaded

PACKAGE HIGHLIGHTS

- Exciting and thrilling ride
- Designed for fun
- Bold sport styling
- Added comfort and convenience

SHOWN WITH INTENSE BLACK PANELS



DIMENSIONS

	92.6 x 59.9 x 42.2 in. (2,352 x 1,522 x 1,073 mm)
Wheelbase	67.3 in. (1,709 mm)
Seat Height	24.7 in. (629 mm)
Ground Clearance	4.0 in. (101 mm)
Dry Weight	642 lb (291 kg)
INSTRUMENTATION	
Туре	4.5 in. (11.4 cm) digital display
Main Functions	Speedometer, tachometer, odometer, trips, distance to empty, engine lights, fuel gauge, clock, ECO mode and Sport mode
SAFETY & SECURITY	
SCS	Stability Control System
TCS	Traction Control System
	Anti-Lock Braking System
ABS	
ABS Anti-theft System	Anti-Lock Braking System
ABS Anti-theft System HHC	Anti-Lock Braking System Digitally Encoded Security System (D.E.S.S.™)
ABS Anti-theft System HHC COVERAGE	Anti-Lock Braking System Digitally Encoded Security System (D.E.S.S.™)
TCS ABS Anti-theft System HHC COVERAGE Factory Warranty Extended Service Terms	Anti-Lock Braking System Digitally Encoded Security System (D.E.S.S. TM) Hill Hold Control

port, glove box, full rear fender, sport comfort seat, MAX mount structure, sport-style trims and finishes, cruise control, Sport mode



NEW PANELS







Gold Rush



Silver Lava

FEATURE HIGHLIGHTS



CRUISE CONTROL No need to hold the throttle at all times, the cruise control can be switched on to maintain a selected speed.



FULL KYB HPG SHOCKS Front and rear KYB HPG shocks with rear remote adjuster for different riding experiences.



MAX MOUNT STRUCTURE Makes the unit 1+1 ready. It also increases the carrying capacity for different storage options.



SPORT MODE Allows you to have more fun on paved roads. Sport mode loosens the traction control of the rear wheel, enabling you to perform controlled drifts.



DRIVESHAFT Highly durable and robust driveshaft technology will help you enjoy a smooth ride all along the way. No need for further adjustment, alignment or maintenance.



SPORT-STYLE TRIMS AND FINISHES Modern design with a sleeker look for sport-style enthusiasts.

¹Choice of one set of Classic Panels included upon vehicle purchase. ²Exclusive Panel Kits are available in limited quantities.

RYKER RALLY



ENGINE Type

Rotax® 900 ACE™ in-line 3 cylinders, liquid-cooled with electronic fuel injection and electronic throttle control

Automatic (CVT) with reverse function

Bore & Stroke	2.9 x 2.7 in.
	(74 x 69.7 mm)
Power	82 hp (61.1 kW) @ 8,000 RPM
Torque	58.3 ft-lb (79.1 Nm) @ 6,500 RPM

TRANSMISSION

Туре

CHASSIS

011110010	
Front Suspension	Double wishbone
Front Shock Type/Travel	KYB [†] HPG with remote reservoir 4-position compression adjustable damping and preload adjustment / 7.28 in. (185 mm)
Rear Suspension	Multi-link – mono swing arm
Rear Shock Type/Travel	KYB HPG with remote reservoir 4-position compression adjustable damping and preload adjustment / 7.05 in. (179 mm)
Electronic Brake Distribution System	Foot-operated, hydraulic 3-wheel brake
Front Brakes	270 mm discs with Nissin 2-piston floating calipers
Rear Brake	220 mm disc, 1-piston floating caliper
Parking Brake	Park lock
Front Tires	MC 145/60R16 66T
Rear Tire	MC 205/55R15 81T
Aluminum Front Rims	Rally, White, 16 x 4.5 in. (406 x 114 mm)
Aluminum Rear Rim	Rally, White, 15 x 6.5 in. (381 x 165 mm)

CAPACITY

Rider Capacity	1
Maximum Vehicle Load	412.2 lb (187 kg)
Storage Capacity	1.85 gal (7 L)
Fuel Capacity	5.28 gal (20 L)
Fuel Type	Premium unleaded

PACKAGE HIGHLIGHTS

- · Go off the beaten path
- Designed for fun with access to new playgrounds
- Unique rugged style
- · Authentic all-road rally experience

SHOWN WITH INTENSE BLACK PANELS



DIMENSIONS

L×W×H	92.6 x 59.9 x 42.9 in. (2,532 x 1,522 x 1,090 mm)
Wheelbase	67.3 in. (1,709 mm)
Seat Height	26.6 in. (676 mm)
Ground Clearance	4.8 in. (122 mm)
Dry Weight	668 lb (303 kg)
INSTRUMENTATION	
Туре	4.5 in. (11.4 cm) digital display
Main Functions	Speedometer, tachometer, odometer, trips, distance to empty, engine lights, fuel gauge, clock, ECO mode and Rally mode
SAFETY & SECURITY	
SCS	Stability Control System
TCS	Traction Control System
ABS	Anti-Lock Braking System
Anti-theft System	Digitally Encoded Security System (D.E.S.S.™)
ННС	Hill Hold Control
COVERAGE	
Factory Warranty	1-year BRP limited warranty with 1-year roadside assistance
Extended Service Terms	B.E.S.T. terms available from 12 to 36 months with roadside assistance
FEATURES	-
	W), front fenders with integrated LED lights, MAX mount structure, reinforced rims, rally tires,

dual USB port, glove box, MAX mount structure, reinforced rims, rally tires, front grille protection, structural hand guards, rally mode, cruise control, Akrapoviö¹ exhaust, rally handlebar, rally comfort seat, adjustable large anti-slip foot pegs, front vehicle protection, large aluminum skid plate, auxiliary LED lights, air intake with pre-filter, rally mud flaps



NEW PANELS







Gold Rush



Silver Lava

FEATURE HIGHLIGHTS



AKRAPOVIČ EXHAUST Unique sound signature and high-end exhaust.



FULL KYB HPG SHOCKS Front and rear KYB HPG shocks with remote adjusters and 1 inch of extra suspension travel to optimize your ride and improve comfort.



MAX MOUNT STRUCTURE Makes the unit 1+1 ready. It also increases the carrying capacity for different storage options.



INCREASED VEHICLE PROTECTION Get extra protection for higher durability with front vehicle protection, aluminum skid plate under the vehicle and reinforced rims.



UNIQUE RALLY EXPERIENCE A vehicle designed for all-road trips with hand guards, Rally comfort seat for a more reactive rider position and adjustable large anti-slip foot pegs.



RALLY MODE AND TIRES Allows you to have more flexibility and fun off-pavement by optimizing VSS input and enabling you to perform controlled drifts with adapted all-road tires.

¹Choice of one set of Classic Panels included upon vehicle purchase. ²Exclusive Panel Kits are available in limited quantities.

SPYDER F3



PACKAGE HIGHLIGHTS

- Open-air freedom
- Relaxed cruiser ergonomics with UFit
- Bold muscular design
- Performance ride





ENGINE Type

Rotax[®] 1330 ACE™ in-line 3 cylinders, liquid-cooled with electronic fuel injection and electronic throttle control

Bore & Stroke	3.31 x 3.14 in. (84 x 80 mm)
Power	115 hp (85.8 kW) @ 7,250 RPM
Torque	96 lb-ft. (130.1 Nm) @ 5,000 RPM

TRANSMISSION

 Type
 Semi-automatic with reverse function

 Gears
 6-speed

CHASSIS

Front Suspension	Double A-arms with anti-roll bar
Front Shock Type/Travel	SACHS [†] Big-Bore shocks / 5.1 in. (129 mm)
Rear Suspension	Swing arm
Rear Shock Type/Travel	SACHS shock / 5.2 in. (132 mm)
Electronic Brake Distribution System	Foot-operated, hydraulic 3-wheel brake
Front Brakes	270 mm discs with Brembo [†] 4-piston fixed calipers
Rear Brake	270 mm disc, 1-piston floating caliper with integrated parking brake
Parking Brake	Electrically actuated
Front Tires	MC165/55R15 55H
Rear Tire	MC225/50R15 76H
Aluminum Front Rims	5-spoke, Deep Black, 15 x 5 in. (381 x 127 mm)
Aluminum Rear Rim	Deep Black, 15 x 7 in. (381 x 178 mm)

CAPACITY

Rider Capacity	1
Maximum Vehicle Load	439 lb (199 kg)
Storage Capacity	6.5 gal (24.4 L)
Fuel Capacity	7.1 gal (27 L)
Fuel Type	Premium unleaded

LxWxH	104 x 58.9 x 43.3 in. (2,642 x 1,497 x 1,099 mm)
Wheelbase	67.3 in. (1,709 mm)
Seat Height	26.6 in. (675 mm)
Ground Clearance	4.5 in. (115 mm)
Dry Weight	899 lb (408 kg)
INSTRUMENTATION	
Туре	4.5 in. (11.4 cm) digital display
Main Functions	Speedometer, tachometer, odometer, trips, gear position, distance to empty, engine lights, fuel gauge, clock and ECO mode
SAFETY & SECURITY	
SCS	Stability Control System
TCS	Traction Control System
ABS	Anti-Lock Braking System
DPS™	Dynamic Power Steering
Anti-theft System	Digitally Encoded Security System (D.E.S.S.™)
ННС	Hill Hold Control
COVERAGE	
Factory Warranty	2-year BRP limited warranty with 2-year roadside assistance
Extended Service Terms	B.E.S.T. terms available from 12 to 36 months with roadside assistance
FEATURES	
	/60 W), front fenders with integrated LED lights, b at cowl

FEATURE HIGHLIGHTS



UFIT SYSTEM Can be adjusted to fit the rider's height and style in a short period of time by changing the handlebar and moving the foot pegs between 5 different positions.



DIGITAL GAUGE 4.5 in. (11.5 cm) digital display with a minimalist design to see everything you need.



Y ARCHITECTURE Two wheels in front means better handling and enhanced stability.



vss

The Vehicle Stability System uses a variety of technologies, including SCS/ABS/TCS, to monitor the vehicle and keep the rider confident on the road.



ROTAX 1330 ENGINE, 115 HP More power can only mean one thing: better performance. Our most powerful engine allows you to challenge the road knowing you have the horsepower you want when you need it.



SEMI-AUTOMATIC TRANSMISSION Shift through gears easily with the touch of a button.

SPYDER F3-S SPECIAL SERIES



ENGINE

Туре

Rotax[®] 1330 ACE[™] in-line 3 cylinders, liquid-cooled with electronic fuel injection and electronic throttle control

Bore & Stroke	3.31 x 3.14 in. (84 x 80 mm)
Power	115 hp (85.8 kW) @ 7,250 RPM
Torque	96 lb-ft. (130.1 Nm) @ 5,000 RPM

TRANSMISSION

Туре	Semi-automatic with reverse function
Gears	6-speed

CHASSIS	
Front Suspension	Double A-arms with anti-roll bar
Front Shock Type/Travel	Gas-charged, KYB [†] shocks / 5.1 in. (129 mm)
Rear Suspension	Swing arm
Rear Shock Type/Travel	SACHS [†] shock / 5.2 in. (132 mm)
Electronic Brake Distribution System	Foot-operated, hydraulic 3-wheel brake
Front Brakes	270 mm discs with Brembo ⁺ 4-piston fixed calipers
Rear Brake	270 mm disc, 1-piston floating caliper with integrated parking brake
Parking Brake	Electrically actuated
Front Tires	MC165/55R15 55H
Rear Tire	MC225/50R15 76H
Aluminum Front Rims	5-spoke, Deep Black, machined and tinted, 15 x 5 in. (381 x 127 mm)
Aluminum Rear Rim	Deep Black, 15 x 7 in. (381 x 178 mm)
CAPACITY	
Rider Capacity	2
Maximum Vehicle Load	439 lb (199 kg)
Storage Capacity	6.5 gal (24.4 L)
Fuel Capacity	7.1 gal (27 L)

Premium unleaded

PACKAGE HIGHLIGHTS

- Open-air freedom
- Relaxed cruiser ergonomics with UFit
- Bold muscular and sporty design
- Spirited performance ride





DIMENSIONS

LxWxH	104 x 58.9 x 43.3 in. (2,642 x 1,497 x 1,099 mm)
Wheelbase	67.3 in. (1,709 mm)
Seat Height	26.6 in. (675 mm)
Ground Clearance	4.5 in. (115 mm)
Dry Weight	899 lb (408 kg)
INSTRUMENTATION	
Туре	Large panoramic 7.8 in. (19.8 cm) wide LCD color display with BRP Connect™, allowing the integration of vehicle-optimized smartphone apps
Audio System	USB, Bluetooth [†] and 1/8 in. (3.5 mm) audio inputs*
Main Functions	Speedometer, tachometer, odometer, trip and hour meters, fuel consumption average, gear position, ECO mode, Sport mode, temperature, engine lights, electronic fuel gauge, clock and more
SAFETY & SECURITY	
SCS	Stability Control System
TCS	Traction Control System
ABS	Anti-Lock Braking System
DPS™	Dynamic Power Steering
Anti-theft System	Digitally Encoded Security System (D.E.S.S.™)
ННС	Hill Hold Control
COVERAGE	
Factory Warranty	2-year BRP limited warranty with 2-year roadside assistance
Extended Service Terms	B.E.S.T. terms available from 12 to 36 months with roadside assistance
FEATURES	

2 halogen headlamps (55/60 W), front fenders with integrated LED lights, black perforated seat, cruise control, mono seat cowl, passenger seat included but not installed, gauge spoiler

Fuel Type



FEATURE HIGHLIGHTS



UFIT SYSTEM

Can be adjusted to fit the rider's height and style in a short period of time by changing the handlebar and moving the foot pegs between 5 different positions



DIGITAL GAUGE

Large panoramic 7.8 in. (19.8 cm) wide LCD color display with BRP Connect[™], allowing the integration of vehicle-optimized smartphone apps such as media, navigation and many others controlled through the handlebars.



VSS Vehicle Stability System that uses a variety of technologies, including SCS/ABS/TCS, to monitor the vehicle and keep the rider confident on the road.



ROTAX 1330 ACE ENGINE, 115 HP More power can only mean one thing: better performance. Our most powerful engine allows you to challenge the road knowing you have the horsepower you want when you need it.



KYB SCHOCKS Sport-tuned, gas-charged front shocks give you a responsive, sporty feel and great performance on the most demanding roads.



SPECIAL SERIES A special package for the sport enthusiasts that comes pre-equipped with several accessories.

SPYDER F3-T



ENGINE

Туре

Rotax[®] 1330 ACE[™] in-line 3 cylinders, liquid-cooled with electronic fuel injection and electronic throttle control

Bore & Stroke	3.31 x 3.14 in. (84 x 80 mm)
Power	115 hp (85.8 kW) @ 7,250 RPM
Torque	96 lb-ft. (130.1 Nm) @ 5,000 RPM

TRANSMISSION

 Type
 Semi-automatic with reverse function

 Gears
 6-speed

CHASSIS	
Front Suspension	Double A-arms with anti-roll bar
Front Shock Type/Travel	SACHS [†] Big-Bore shocks / 5.1 in. (129 mm)
Rear Suspension	Swing arm
Rear Shock Type/Travel	SACHS shock with manual air preload adjustment / 5.2 in. (132 mm)
Electronic Brake Distribution System	Foot-operated, hydraulic 3-wheel brake
Front Brakes	270 mm discs with Brembo [†] 4-piston fixed calipers
Rear Brake	270 mm disc, 1-piston floating caliper with integrated parking brake
Parking Brake	Electrically actuated
Front Tires	MC165/55R15 55H
Rear Tire	MC225/50R15 76H
Aluminum Front Rims	5-spoke, Deep Black, 15 x 5 in. (381 x 127 mm)
Aluminum Rear Rim	Deep Black, 15 x 7 in. (381 x 178 mm)
CAPACITY	
Rider Capacity	2

Rider Capacity	2
Maximum Vehicle Load	439 lb (199 kg)
Storage Capacity	21 gal (78 L)
Towing Capacity	400 lb (182 kg)
Fuel Capacity	7.1 gal (27 L)
Fuel Type	Premium unleaded

PACKAGE HIGHLIGHTS

- Open-air freedom
- Relaxed cruiser ergonomics with UFit
- Bold muscular design
- · Added cruiser comfort and conveniences





DIMENSIONS

LxWxH	102.2 x 58.9 x 48.9 in. (2,596 x 1,497 x 1,241 mm)
Wheelbase	67.3 in. (1,709 mm)
Seat Height	26.6 in. (675 mm)
Ground Clearance	4.5 in. (115 mm)
Dry Weight	948 lb (430 kg)
INSTRUMENTATION	
Туре	Large panoramic 7.8 in. (19.8 cm) wide LCD color display with BRP Connect™, allowing the integration of vehicle-optimized smartphone apps such as media, navigation and many others controlled through the handlebars
Main Functions	Speedometer, tachometer, odometer, trip and hour meters, fuel consumption average, gear position, ECO mode smart assist, temperature, engine lights, electronic fuel gauge, clock and more
Audio System	BRP Audio 4-speaker sound system with radio, USB, Bluetooth†, 1/8 in. (3.5 mm) audio inputs and audio control keypad
SAFETY & SECURITY	
SCS	Stability Control System
TCS	Traction Control System
ABS	Anti-Lock Braking System
DPS™	Dynamic Power Steering
Anti-theft System	Digitally Encoded Security System (D.E.S.S.™)
ннс	Hill Hold Control
COVERAGE	
Factory Warranty	2-year BRP limited warranty with 2-year roadside assistance
Extended Service Terms	B.E.S.T. terms available from 12 to 36 months with roadside assistance
FEATURES	
perforated seat, cruise co	60 W), front fenders with integrated LED lights, black ntrol, sport windshield, calibrated for towing a with USB port, integrated hard-side luggage,



FEATURE HIGHLIGHTS



UFIT SYSTEM

Can be adjusted to fit the rider's height and style in a short period of time by changing the handlebar and moving the foot pegs between 5 different positions.



DIGITAL GAUGE

Large panoramic 7.8 in. (19.8 cm) wide LCD color display with BRP Connect[™], allowing the integration of vehicle-optimized smartphone apps such as media, navigation and many others controlled through the bacedictor. through the handlebars.



SADDLEBAGS Vehicle integrated hard-side luggage to allow you to take more with you on your adventure.



SPORT WINDSHIELD Provides protection from the wind for improved comfort on the road.



VSS

The Vehicle Stability System uses a variety of technologies, including SCS/ABS/TCS, to monitor the vehicle and keep the rider confident on the road.



BRP AUDIO

Our 4-speaker sound system with audio control keypad comes equipped with radio, USB, Bluetooth† and 1/8 in. (3.5 mm) audio inputs so you can listen to your favorite music from any device.

SPYDER F3 LIMITED



ENGINE

Туре

Rotax[®] 1330 ACE[™] in-line 3 cylinders, liquid-cooled with electronic fuel injection and electronic throttle control

Bore & Stroke	3.31 x 3.14 in. (84 x 80 mm)
Power	115 hp (85.8 kW) @ 7,250 RPM
Torque	96 lb-ft. (130.1 Nm) @ 5,000 RPM

TRANSMISSION

Туре	Semi-automatic with reverse function
Gears	6-speed
CHASSIS	

CHASSIS	
Front Suspension	Double A-arms with anti-roll bar
Front Shock Type/Travel	SACHS [†] Big-Bore shocks / 5.1 in. (129 mm)
Rear Suspension	Swing arm
Rear Shock Type/Travel	SACHS shock with self-leveling air preload adjustment / 5.2 in. (132 mm)
Electronic Brake Distribution System	Foot-operated, hydraulic 3-wheel brake
Front Brakes	270 mm discs with Brembo [†] 4-piston fixed calipers
Rear Brake	270 mm disc, 1-piston floating caliper with integrated parking brake
Parking Brake	Electrically actuated
Front Tires	MC165/55R15 55H
Rear Tire	MC225/50R15 76H
Aluminum Front Rims	5-spoke, Deep Black, 15 x 5 in. (381 x 127 mm)** 5-spoke, Platinum, 15 x 5 in. (381 x 127 mm)***
Aluminum Rear Rim	Deep Black, 15 x 7 in. (381 x 178 mm)
CAPACITY	
Rider Capacity	2
Maximum Vehicle Load	439 lb (199 kg)
Storage Capacity	36.5 gal (138 L)
Towing Capacity	400 lb (182 kg)
Fuel Capacity	7.1 gal (27 L)
Fuel Type	Premium unleaded

LxWxH 111.0 x 58.9 x 48.9 in. (2,820 x 1,497 x 1,241 mm) Wheelbase 67.3 in. (1,709 mm) Seat Height 26.6 in. (675 mm) Ground Clearance 4.5 in. (115 mm) Dry Weight 988 lb (448 kg) INSTRUMENTATION Туре Large panoramic 7.8 in. (19.8 cm) wide LCD color display with BRP Connect[™], allowing the integration of vehicle-optimized smartphone apps such as media, navigation and many others controlled through the handlebars Main Functions Speedometer, tachometer, odometer, trip and hour meters, fuel consumption average, gear position, ECO mode smart assist, temperature, engine lights, electronic fuel gauge, clock and more Audio System BRP Audio Premium 6-speaker sound system with radio, USB, Bluetooth[†], 1/8 in. (3.5 mm) audio inputs and audio control keypad SAFETY & SECURITY scs Stability Control System TCS Traction Control System ABS Anti-Lock Braking System DPS™ **Dynamic Power Steering** Anti-theft System Digitally Encoded Security System (D.E.S.S.™) ннс Hill Hold Control COVERAGE Factory Warranty 2-year BRP limited warranty with 2-year roadside assistance Extended Service Terms B.E.S.T. terms available from 12 to 36 months with roadside assistance FEATURES 2 halogen headlamps (55/60 W), front fenders with integrated LED lights, black

embossed seat with a "Limited" ingot, cruise control, sport windshield, calibrated for towing a Can-Am trailer, glove box with USB port, integrated hard-side luggage, top case with integrated passenger backrest, driver and passenger heated grips, driver and passenger footboards, audio control keypad

*Parts and trims. **On F3 Limited Monolith Black Satin ***On F3 Limited Steel Black Metallic and Plasma Red

PACKAGE HIGHLIGHTS

- Open-air freedom
- · Relaxed cruiser ergonomics with UFit
- · Bold muscular design
- · Premium cruiser comfort and convenience for two

STEEL BLACK METALLIC PLATINUM*



DIMENSIONS







PETROL METALLIC DARK*

MONOLITH BLACK SATIN DARK*

PLASMA RED PLATINUM*

FEATURE HIGHLIGHTS



UFIT SYSTEM

Can be adjusted to fit the rider's height and style in a short period of time by changing the handlebar and moving the foot pegs between 5 different positions.



DIGITAL GAUGE

Large panoramic 7.8 in. (19.8 cm) wide LCD color display with BRP Connect™, allowing the integration of vehicle-optimized smartphone apps such as media, navigation and many others controlled through the handlebars.



TOP CASE Watertight top case provides 15 gal (60 L) of storage, making it perfect for not leaving anything behind on a long-distance ride.



SELF-LEVELING AIR SUSPENSION Rear air shocks automatically adjust to passenger and cargo weight to ensure comfort is never compromised.



SPORT WINDSHIELD Provides protection from the wind for improved comfort on the road.



BRP AUDIO PREMIUM Our 6-speaker sound system comes equipped with radio, USB, Bluetooth[†] and 1/8 in. (3.5 mm) audio inputs so you can listen to your favorite music from any device.

*Parts and trims

SPYDER F3 LIMITED SPECIAL SERIES



PACKAGE HIGHLIGHTS

- Open-air freedom
- Relaxed cruiser ergonomics with UFit
- Bold muscular and sporty design with premium finishes and colorations
- Ultimate cruiser comfort and convenience for two



Carbon black-colored parts and trims



ENGINE

Туре

Rotax[®] 1330 ACE™ in-line 3 cylinders, liquid-cooled with electronic fuel injection and electronic throttle control

Bore & Stroke	3.31 x 3.14 in. (84 x 80 mm)
Power	115 hp (85.8 kW) @ 7,250 RPM
Torque	96 lb-ft. (130.1 Nm) @ 5,000 RPM

TRANSMISSION

 Type
 Semi-automatic with reverse function

 Gears
 6-speed

CHASSIS	
Front Suspension	Double A-arms with anti-roll bar
Front Shock Type/Travel	SACHS [†] Big-Bore shocks / 5.1 in. (129 mm)
Rear Suspension	Swing arm
Rear Shock Type/Travel	SACHS shock with self-leveling air preload adjustment / 5.2 in. (132 mm)
Electronic Brake Distribution System	Foot-operated, hydraulic 3-wheel brake
Front Brakes	270 mm discs with Brembo [†] 4-piston fixed calipers
Rear Brake	270 mm disc, 1-piston floating caliper with integrated parking brake
Parking Brake	Electrically actuated
Front Tires	MC165/55R15 55H
Rear Tire	MC225/50R15 76H
Aluminum Front Rims	12-spoke, Carbon Black, 15 x 5 in. (381 x 127 mm)
Aluminum Rear Rim	Carbon Black, 15 x 7 in. (381 x 178 mm)

CAPACITY

Rider Capacity	2
Maximum Vehicle Load	439 lb (199 kg)
Storage Capacity	36.5 gal (138 L)
Towing Capacity	400 lb (182 kg)
Fuel Capacity	7.1 gal (27 L)
Fuel Type	Premium unleaded

	111.0 x 58.9 x 48.9 in. (2,820 x 1,497 x 1,241 mm)
Wheelbase	67.3 in. (1,709 mm)
Seat Height	26.6 in. (675 mm)
Ground Clearance	4.5 in. (115 mm)
Dry Weight	988 lb (448 kg)
INSTRUMENTATION	
Туре	Large panoramic 7.8 in. (19.8 cm) wide LCD color display with BRP Connect [™] , allowing the integration of vehicle-optimized smartphone apps such as media, navigation and many others controlled through the handlebars
Main Functions	Speedometer, tachometer, odometer, trip and hour meters, fuel consumption average, gear position, ECO mode smart assist, temperature, engine lights, electronic fuel gauge, clock and more
Audio System	BRP Audio Premium 6-speaker sound system with radio, USB, Bluetooth [†] , 1/8 in. (3.5 mm) audio inputs and audio control keypad
SAFETY & SECURITY	
SCS	Stability Control System
SCS TCS	Stability Control System Traction Control System
TCS	Traction Control System
TCS ABS	Traction Control System Anti-Lock Braking System
TCS ABS DPS™	Traction Control System Anti-Lock Braking System Dynamic Power Steering
TCS ABS DPS™ Anti-theft System	Traction Control System Anti-Lock Braking System Dynamic Power Steering Digitally Encoded Security System (D.E.S.S.™)
TCS ABS DPS™ Anti-theft System HHC	Traction Control System Anti-Lock Braking System Dynamic Power Steering Digitally Encoded Security System (D.E.S.S.™)
TCS ABS DPS™ Anti-theft System HHC COVERAGE	Traction Control System Anti-Lock Braking System Dynamic Power Steering Digitally Encoded Security System (D.E.S.S.™) Hill Hold Control 2-year BRP limited warranty with
TCS ABS DPS™ Anti-theft System HHC COVERAGE Factory Warranty	Traction Control System Anti-Lock Braking System Dynamic Power Steering Digitally Encoded Security System (D.E.S.S.™) Hill Hold Control 2-year BRP limited warranty with 2-year roadside assistance B.E.S.T. terms available from 12 to 36 months

passenger heated grips, driver and passenger footboards, audio control keypad, auxiliary light, super sport grille, short reach handlebar, top case rack,

comfort seat



FEATURE HIGHLIGHTS



ULTIMATE COMFORT AND CONVENIENCE Enjoy unparalleled comfort thanks to the short-reach handlebar and comfort seat.



DIGITAL GAUGE

Large panoramic 7.8 in. (19.8 cm) wide LCD color display with BRP Connect[™], allowing the integration of vehicle-optimized smartphone apps such as media, navigation and many others controlled through the handlebars.



TOP CASE RACK

Allows for added external storage capacity when used with netting or bungee cords. Sturdy stamped-aluminum construction with integrated anchor points.



SELF-LEVELING AIR SUSPENSION Rear air shocks automatically adjust to passenger and cargo weight to ensure comfort is never compromised.



BOLD MUSCULAR AND SPORTY DESIGN A special package offering extra comfort and style with several equipped accessories, premium finishes and unique colorations.



BRP AUDIO PREMIUM Our 6-speaker sound system comes equipped with radio, USB, Bluetooth† and 1/8 in. (3.5 mm) audio inputs so you can listen to your favorite music from any device.

SPYDER RT

ENGINE

Туре



electronic throttle control

Rotax[®] 1330 ACE[™] in-line 3 cylinders, liquid-cooled with electronic fuel injection and

PACKAGE HIGHLIGHTS

- Ultimate sport touring vehicule
- Modern design
- Premium comfort
- Convenience and versatility





DIMENSIONS

Bore & Stroke	3.31 x 3.14 in. (84 x 80 mm)
Power	115 hp (85.8 kW) @ 7,250 RPM
Torque	96 lb-ft. (130.1 Nm) @ 5,000 RPM
TRANSMISSION	
Туре	Semi-automatic with reverse function
Gears	6-speed
CHASSIS	
Front Suspension	Double A-arms with anti-roll bar
Front Shock Type/Travel	SACHS [†] Big-Bore shocks / 6.9 in. (174 mm)
Rear Suspension	Swing arm
Rear Shock Type/Travel	SACHS shock with manual air preload adjustment / 6 in. (152 mm)
Electronic Brake Distribution System	Foot-operated, hydraulic 3-wheel brake
Front Brakes	270 mm discs with Brembo [†] 4-piston fixed calipers
Rear Brake	270 mm disc, 1-piston floating caliper with integrated parking brake
Parking Brake	Electrically actuated
Front Tires	MC165/55R15 55H
Rear Tire	MC225/50R15 76H
Aluminum Front Rims	12-spoke, Deep Black, 15 x 5 in. (381 x 127 mm)
Aluminum Rear Rim	Deep Black, 15 x 7 in. (381 x 178 mm)
CAPACITY	
Rider Capacity	2
Maximum Vehicle Load	494 lb (224 kg)
Storage Capacity	31 gal (117 L)
Towing Capacity	400 lb (182 kg)
Fuel Capacity	7 gal (26,5 L)
Fuel Type	Premium unleaded

LxWxH	109.3 x 61.2 x 57.6 in. (2,777 x 1,554 x 1,464 mm)
Wheelbase	67.5 in. (1,714 mm)
Seat Height	29.7 in. (755 mm)
Ground Clearance	4.5 in. (115 mm)
Dry Weight	987 lb (449 kg)
INSTRUMENTATION	
Туре	Large panoramic 7.8 in. (19.8 cm) wide LCD color display with BRP Connect [™] , allowing the integration of vehicle-optimized smartphone apps such as media, navigation and many others controlled through the handlebars
Main Functions	Speedometer, tachometer, odometer, trip and hour meters, fuel consumption average, gear position, ECO mode smart assist, temperature, engine lights, electronic fuel gauge, clock and more
Audio System	BRP Audio 4-speaker sound system with radio, USB Bluetooth [†] , 1/8 in. (3.5 mm) audio inputs and audio control keypad
SAFETY & SECURITY	
SCS	Stability Control System
TCS	Traction Control System
ABS	Anti-Lock Braking System
DPS™	Dynamic Power Steering
Anti-theft System	Digitally Encoded Security System (D.E.S.S.™)
ННС	Hill Hold Control
COVERAGE	
Factory Warranty	2-year BRP limited warranty with 2-year roadside assistance
Extended Service Terms	B.E.S.T. terms available from 12 to 36 months with roadside assistance
FEATURES	
footboards, ultra comforta audio control keypad, glov	driver touring floorboards, adjustable passenger able seat with lumbar support, driver heated grips, we box with USB, cruise control, integrated hard-side ic windshield with memory, calibrated for towing



FEATURE HIGHLIGHTS



SPORT STYLING Modern design with a sleeker look for sport-style enthusiasts.



TOURING FLOORBOARDS With the 23 in. (58.4 cm) touring floorboards, riders can now sit however they are most comfortable and change leg positions on long rides while enjoying easy access to the brakes.



PREMIUM HEADLIGHTS Premium LED headlights leave nothing hidden around the next turn with improved road visibility and precision lighting.



DIGITAL GAUGE

Large panoramic 7.8 in (19.8 cm) wide LCD color display with BRP Connect™ and audio control keypad, allowing the integration of vehicleoptimized smartphone apps such as media, navigation and many others controlled through the handlebars.



ADJUSTABLE ELECTRIC WINDSHIELD The adjustable electric windshield with memory function provides superior wind protection, and the memory function automatically returns the windshield to the lowest or previous height.



LinQ-COMPATIBLE The ingenious addition of the LinQ accessory system allows you to add and switch storage accessories easily and quickly.

SPYDER RT LIMITED



ENGINE

Туре

Rotax[®] 1330 ACE[™] in-line 3 cylinders, liquid-cooled with electronic fuel injection and electronic throttle control

Bore & Stroke	3.31 x 3.14 in. (84 x 80 mm)
Power	115 hp (85.8 kW) @ 7,250 RPM
Torque	96 lb-ft. (130.1 Nm) @ 5,000 RPM

TRANSMISSION

Туре	Semi-automatic with reverse function
Gears	6-speed

CHASSIS	
Front Suspension	Double A-arms with anti-roll bar
Front Shock Type/Travel	SACHS [†] Big-Bore shocks / 6.9 in. (174 mm)
Rear Suspension	Swing arm
Rear Shock Type/Travel	SACHS Shock with self-leveling air preload adjustment / 6 in. (152 mm)
Electronic Brake Distribution System	Foot-operated, hydraulic 3-wheel brake
Front Brakes	270 mm discs with Brembo [†] 4-piston fixed calipers
Rear Brake	270 mm disc, 1-piston floating caliper with integrated parking brake
Parking Brake	Electrically actuated
Front Tires	MC165/55R15 55H
Rear Tire	MC225/50R15 76H
Aluminum Front Rims	12-spoke, 15 x 5 in. (381 x 127 mm)
Aluminum Rear Rim	Deep Black, 15 x 7 in. (381 x 178 mm)

CAPACITY

Rider Capacity	2
Maximum Vehicle Load	494 lb (224 kg)
Storage Capacity	47 gal (177 L)
Towing Capacity	400 lb (182 kg)
Fuel Capacity	7 gal (26.5 L)
Fuel Type	Premium unleaded

PACKAGE HIGHLIGHTS

- · Ultimate touring vehicule for two
- Modern design
- Ultimate comfort for two
- · Next-level convenience and versatility





DIMENSIONS

LxWxH	111.5 x 61.2 x 57.6 in. (2,833 x 1,554 x 1,464 mm)
Wheelbase	67.5 in. (1,714 mm)
Seat Height	29.7 in. (755 mm)
Ground Clearance	4.5 in. (115 mm)
Dry Weight	1,021 lb (464 kg)
INSTRUMENTATION	
Туре	Large panoramic 7.8 in (19.8 cm) wide LCD color display with BRP Connect™, allowing the integration of vehicle-optimized smartphone apps such as media, navigation and many others controlled through the handlebars
Main Functions	Speedometer, tachometer, odometer, trip and hour meters, fuel consumption average, gear position, ECO mode smart assist, temperature, engine lights, electronic fuel gauge, clock and more
Audio System	BRP Audio Premium 6-speaker sound system with radio, USB, Bluetooth†, 1/8 in. (3.5 mm) audio inputs and audio control keypad
SAFETY & SECURITY	
SCS	Stability Control System
TCS	Traction Control System
ABS	Anti-Lock Braking System
DPS™	Dynamic Power Steering
Anti-theft System	Digitally Encoded Security System (D.E.S.S.™)
ннс	Hill Hold Control
COVERAGE	
Factory Warranty	2-year BRP limited warranty with 2-year roadside assistance
Extended Service Terms	B.E.S.T. terms available from 12 to 36 months with roadside assistance
FEATURES	
Premium LED headlights, footboards, ultra comforta	rider touring floorboards, adjustable passenger able limited seat with lumbar support, audio control

footboards, autra comfortable limited seat with lumbar support, audio contro keypad, glove box with USB, electronic cruise control, integrated hard-side luggage, adjustable electric windshield with memory, calibrated for towing a Can-Am trailer, signature LED lights, driver and passenger heated grips, driver and passenger heated seats, LinQ-compatible top case with passenger backrest



HYPER SILVER *



DEEP MARSALA METALLIC*



PETROL METALLIC**

FEATURE HIGHLIGHTS



TOURING FLOORBOARDS With the 23 in. (58.4 cm) touring floorboards, riders can now sit however they are most comfortable and change leg positions on long rides while enjoying easy access to the brakes.



PREMIUM HEADLIGHTS Premium LED headlights leave nothing hidden around the next turn with improved road visibility and precision lighting.



SELF-LEVELING AIR SUSPENSION Rear air shock automatically adjusts to passenger and cargo weight to ensure comfort is never compromised.



ULTRA COMFORTABLE HEATED SEATS Riders and passengers stay warm with ultra comfortable heated seats.



ADJUSTABLE ELECTRIC WINDSHIELD The adjustable electric windshield with memory function provides superior wind protection and the memory function automatically returns the windshield to the lowest or previous height.



LINQ-COMPATIBLE TOP CASE Conveniently bring whatever you need and more with the extremely roomy 16 gal (60 L) rear top case that contributes to an astounding 47 gal (177 L) of storage.

*Parts and trims available in Dark or Platinum **Parts and trims available in Dark only

2023

SPYDER RT SEA-TO-SKY



ENGINE

Туре

Rotax[®] 1330 ACE[™] in-line 3 cylinders, liquid-cooled with electronic fuel injection and electronic throttle control

Bore & Stroke	3.31 x 3.14 in. (84 x 80 mm)
Power	115 hp (85.8 kW) @ 7,250 RPM
Torque	96 lb-ft. (130.1 Nm) @ 5,000 RPM

TRANSMISSION

Туре	Semi-automatic with reverse function
Gears	6-speed
CHASSIS	

CHASSIS	
Front Suspension	Double A-arms with anti-roll bar
Front Shock Type/Travel	SACHS [†] Big-Bore shocks / 6.9 in. (174 mm)
Rear Suspension	Swing arm
Rear Shock Type/Travel	SACHS Shock with self-leveling air preload adjustment / 6 in. (152 mm)
Electronic Brake Distribution System	Foot-operated, hydraulic 3-wheel brake
Front Brakes	270 mm discs with Brembo [†] 4-piston fixed calipers
Rear Brake	270 mm disc, 1-piston floating caliper with integrated parking brake
Parking Brake	Electrically actuated
Front Tires	MC165/55R15 55H
Rear Tire	MC225/50R15 76H
Aluminum Front Rims	16-spoke, Prosecco, 15 x 5 in. (381 x 127 mm)
Aluminum Rear Rim	Deep Black, 15 x 7 in. (381 x 178 mm)

CAPACITY

Rider Capacity	2
Maximum Vehicle Load	494 lb (224 kg)
Storage Capacity	47 gal (177 L)
Towing Capacity	400 lb (182 kg)
Fuel Capacity	7 gal (26.5 L)
Fuel Type	Premium unleaded

PACKAGE HIGHLIGHTS

- Ultimate luxury touring vehicule for two
- Modern design
- Ultimate comfort and convenience for two
- · Exclusive styling and badging





DIMENSIONS

LxWxH	111.5 x 61.2 x 57.6 in. (2,833 x 1,554 x 1,464 mm)		
Wheelbase	67.5 in. (1,714 mm)		
Seat Height	29.7 in. (755 mm)		
Ground Clearance	4.5 in. (115 mm)		
Dry Weight	1,021 lb (464 kg)		
INSTRUMENTATION			
Туре	Large panoramic 7.8 in. (19.8 cm) wide LCD color display with BRP Connect [™] , allowing the integration of vehicle-optimized smartphone apps such as media, navigation and many others controlled through the handlebars		
Main Functions	Speedometer, tachometer, odometer, trip and hour meters, fuel consumption average, gear position, ECO mode smart assist, temperature, engine lights, electronic fuel gauge, clock, and more		
Audio System	BRP Audio Premium 6-speaker sound system with radio, USB, Bluetooth ¹ , 1/8 in. (3.5 mm) audio inputs and audio control keypad		
SAFETY & SECURITY			
SCS	Stability Control System		
TCS	Traction Control System		
ABS	Anti-Lock Braking System		
DPS™	Dynamic Power Steering		
Anti-theft System	Digitally Encoded Security System (D.E.S.S.™)		
ннс	Hill Hold Control		
COVERAGE			
Factory Warranty	2-year BRP limited warranty with 2-year roadside assistance		
Extended Service Terms	B.E.S.T. terms available from 12 to 36 months with roadside assistance		
FEATURES			
	rider touring floorboards, adjustable passenger able adaptive foam seats with lumbar support and		

footboards, ultra comfortable adaptive foam seats with lumbar support and Sea-to-Sky embroidery, audio control keypad, glove box with USB, electronic cruise control, integrated hard-side luggage, adjustable electric windshield with memory, calibrated for towing a Can-Am trailer, signature LED lights, driver and passenger heated grips, driver and passenger heated seats, fully painted LinQ-compatible top case with passenger backrest, colored rear panel, adjustable side wind deflectors – lower and upper



FEATURE HIGHLIGHTS



ULTRA COMFORTABLE SEATS Ride long distances in comfort with the ultra comfortable adaptive foam seats, stylized with a Sea-to-Sky embroidery. On colder days, keep warm with the heat feature.



DIGITAL GAUGE

Large panoramic 7.8 in. (19.8 cm) wide LCD color display with BRP Connect™ and audio control keypad, allowing the integration of vehicle-optimized smartphone apps such as media, navigation and many others controlled through the handlebars.



COLORED REAR PANEL Swap the top case with the included rear panel for a sportier look.



ADJUSTABLE SIDE WIND DEFLECTORS Regulate driver and passenger lower-body airflow. Change to closed, open or parallel position for optimal comfort. Simple, tool-free adjustment so you can spend more time riding.



MODERN PROSECCO COLORED TRIMS AND BADGING Prosecco colored trims and unique Sea-to-Sky badging add to the upscale refinement and elevate the modern styling of the Spyder RT Sea-to-Sky.



UNIQUE 16-SPOKE WHEELS 16-spoke Prosecco colored machined wheels with satin finish.

COMPARATIVE CHART

		RYF	(ER	RYKER SPORT	RYKER RALLY	
со	LOR OPTIONS	Bla	ack	Black	Black	
	Туре	Rotax [®] 600 ACE [™] in-line 2 cylinders, liquid-cooled with electronic fuel injection and electronic throttle control	Rotax [®] 900 ACE [™] in-line 3 cylinders, liquid-cooled with electronic fuel injection and electronic throttle control	Rotax [®] 900 ACE [™] in-line 3 cylinders, liquid-cooled with electronic fuel injection and electronic throttle control	Rotax [®] 900 ACE [™] in-line 3 cylinders, liquid-cooled with electronic fuel injection and electronic throttle control	
ENGINE	Bore and Stroke	2.9 x 2.7 in. (7	74 x 69.7 mm)	2.9 x 2.7 in. (74 x 69.7 mm)	2.9 x 2.7 in. (74 x 69.7 mm)	
EN	Power	50 hp (37.3 kW) @ 7,300 RPM	82 hp (61.1 kW) @ 8,000 RPM	82 hp (61.1 kW) @ 8,000 RPM	82 hp (61.1 kW) @ 8,000 RPM	
	Torque	36.7 ft-lb (49.7 Nm) @ 6,000 RPM	58.3 ft-lb (79.1 Nm) @ 6,500 RPM	58.3 ft-lb (79.1 Nm) @ 6,500 RPM	58.3 ft-lb (79.1 Nm) @ 6,500 RPM	
TRANSMISSION	Туре			Automatic (CVT) with reverse function		
Ĕ	Gears					
	Front Suspension			Double wishbone		
CHASSIS	Front Shocks Type/Travel	SACHS [†] twin-tube coil-over		KYB [†] HPG with preload ajdustment 6.34 in. (161 mm)	KYB ^t HPG with remote reservoir 4-position compression adjustable damping and preload adjustment / 7.28 in. (185 mm)	
СН	Rear Suspension	Multi-link – mo		Multi-link – mono swing arm	Multi-link – mono swing arm	
	Rear Shocks Type/Travel	SACHS twin-tube coil-over sho 5.71 in. (KYB HPG with remote reservoir 4-position compression adjustable damping and preload adjustment / 6.65 in. (169 mm)	KYB HPG with remote reservoir 4-position compression adjustable damping and preload adjustment / 7.05 in. (179 mm)	
<u>ι</u>	Front			270 mm discs with Nissin 2-piston floating calipers		
BRAKES	Rear			220 mm disc, 1-piston floating calipers		
	Parking			Park lock		
Ś	Front Tires	MC 145/6	0R16 66T	MC 145/60R16 66T	MC 145/60R16 66T	
HEELS	Rear Tire	MC 205/4	5R16 77T	MC 205/45R16 77T	MC 205/55R15 81T	
RES/WI	Rear Tire MC 205/45R16 77T Aluminum 10-spoke, Platinum Silver, 16 x 4.5 in. (406 x 114 mm) E Aluminum		5-spoke, Deep Black, machined and tinted, 16 x 4.5 in. (406 x 114 mm)	Rally, White, 16 x 4.5 in. (406 x 114 mm)		
Ē	Aluminum Rear Rim	10-spoke, Platinum Silver,	16 x 6.5 in. (406 x 165 mm)	5-spoke, Deep Black, machined and tinted, 16 x 6.5 in. (406 x 165 mm)	Rally, White, 15 x 6.5 in. (381 x 165 mm)	
	Rider Capacity	-	1	1	1	
Ę	Maximum Load	449.7 lb		438.7 lb (199 kg)	412.2 lb (187 kg)	
САРАСІТҮ	Storage Capacity	1.85 g		1.85 gal (7 L)	1.85 gal (7 L)	
0	Fuel Capacity	5.28 ga	II (20 L)	5.28 gal (20 L) Premium unleaded	5.28 gal (20 L)	
	Fuel Type	92.6 x 59.9 x 41.9 in.	92.6 x 59.9 x 41.7 in.	Premium unleaded		
<u>v</u>	LxWxH	(2,352 x 1,522 x 1,063 mm)	(2,352 x 1,522 x 1,060 mm)	92.6 x 59.9 x 42.2 in. (2,352 x 1,522 x 1,073 mm)	92.6 x 59.9 x 42.9 in. (2,532 x 1,522 x 1,090 mm)	
SNOISN	Wheelbase	67.3 in. (1	[67.3 in. (1,709 mm)	67.3 in. (1,709 mm)	
DIMEN	Seat Height Ground Clearance	23.6 in. (599 mm) 3.8 in. (23.5 in. (597 mm)	24.7 in. (629 mm) 4.0 in. (101 mm)	26.6 in. (676 mm) 4.8 in. (122 mm)	
	Dry Weight	594 lb (270 kg)	616 lb (280 kg)	642 lb (291 kg)	668 lb (303 kg)	
	Dry weight	594 ID (270 Kg)	010 ID (200 kg)	042 ID (29 FKg)	000 ID (303 Kg)	
ATION	Туре	4.5 in. (11.4 cm	- · ·	4.5 in. (11.4 cm) digital display	4.5 in. (11.4 cm) digital display	
INSTRUMENTATION	Main Functions	Speedometer, tachometer, odometer, trips, distance to empty, engine lights, fuel gauge, clock	Speedometer, tachometer, odometer, trips, distance to empty, engine lights, fuel gauge, clock, ECO mode and Sport mode	Speedometer, tachometer, odometer, trips, distance to empty, engine lights, fuel gauge, clock, ECO mode and Sport mode	Speedometer, tachometer, odometer, trips, distance to empty, engine lights, fuel gauge, clock, ECO mode and Rally mode	
_	Audio System	-	-	_	_	
×IT	SCS			Stability Control System		
SAFETY AND SECURITY	TCS			Traction Control System		
S UN S	ABS DPS™			Anti-Lock Braking System		
ЕТҮ А	DPS ^{-m} Anti-theft System			— Digitally Encoded Security System (D.E.S.S.™)		
SAFI	ннс			Hill Hold Control		
FEATURES		2 halogen headlamps (55 W), Fr LED lights, Dual USB port, Glove waterproof seat	ont fenders with integrated box, Adaptive foam	2 halogen headlamps (55 W), Front fenders with integrated LED lights, Dual USB port, Glove box, Full rear fender, Sport comfort seat, MAX Mount Structure, Sport-style trims and finishes, Cruise control, Sport mode	2 halogen headlamps (55 W), Front fenders with integrated LED lights, Dual USB port, Glove box, MAX Mount Structure, Reinforced rims, Rally tires, Front grille protection, Structural hand guards, Rally mode, Cruise control, Akrapovič exhaust, Rally handlebar, Rally comfort seat, Adjustable large anti-slip foot pegs, Front vehicle protection, Large aluminum skid plate,	
					Auxiliary LED lights, Air intake with pre-filter, Rally mud flaps	

SPYDER F3	SPYDER F3-S SPECIAL SERIES	SPYDER F3-T
Steel Black Metallic	Manta Green, Monolith Black Satin	Petrol Metallic, Pearl White
Rotax®	' 1330 ACE™ in-line 3 cylinders, liquid-cooled with electronic fuel injection and electror	, ic throttle control
	3.31 x 3.14 in. (84 x 80 mm)	
	115 hp (85.8 kW) @ 7,250 RPM	
	96 lb-ft. (130.1 Nm) @ 5,000 RPM	
	Semi-automatic with reverse function	
	6-speed	
	Double A-arms with anti-roll bar	
SACHS† Big-Bore shocks / 5.1 in. (129 mm)	Gas-charged, KYB [†] shocks / 5.1 in. (129 mm)	SACHS [†] Big-Bore shocks / 5.1 in. (129 mm)
SACHS shock / 5.2 in. (132 mm)	Swing arm	SACHS shock with manual air preload adjustment/ 5.2 in. (132 mm)
SACHS shock / 5.2 in. (132 mm)	SACHS shock / 5.2 in. (132 mm)	SACHS shock with manual air preioad adjustment/ 5.2 in. (132 mm)
	270 mm discs with Brembo [†] 4-piston fixed calipers	
	270 mm disc, 1-piston floating calipers with integrated parking brake	
	Electrically actuated	1
MC165/55R15 55H	MC165/55R15 55H	MC165/55R15 55H
MC225/50R15 76H	MC225/50R15 76H	MC225/50R15 76H
5-spoke, Deep Black, 15 x 5 in. (381 x 127 mm)	5-spoke, Deep Black, machined and tinted, 15 x 5 in. (381 x 127 mm)	5-spoke, Deep Black, 15 x 5 in. (381 x 127 mm)
Deep Black, machined and tinted, 15 x 7 in. (381 x 178 mm)	Deep Black, 15 x 7 in. (381 x 178 mm)	Deep Black, 15 x 7 in. (381 x 178 mm)
1	2	2
439 lb (199 kg)	439 lb (199 kg)	439 lb (199 kg)
6.5 gal (24.4 L)	6.5 gal (24.4 L)	21 gal (78 L)
7.1 gal (27 L)	7.1 gal (27 L)	7.1 gal (27 L)
	Premium unleaded	<u>.</u>
104 x 58.9 x 43.3 in. (2,642 x 1,497 x 1,099 mm)	104 x 58.9 x 43.3 in. (2,642 x 1,497 x 1,099 mm)	102.2 x 58.9 x 48.9 in. (2,596 x 1,497 x 1,241 mm)
67.3 in. (1,709 mm)	67.3 in. (1,709 mm)	67.3 in. (1,709 mm)
26.6 in. (675 mm)	26.6 in. (675 mm)	26.6 in. (675 mm)
4.5 in. (115 mm)	4.5 in. (115 mm)	4.5 in. (115 mm)
899 lb (408 kg)	899 lb (408 kg)	948 lb (430 kg)
4.5 in. (11.4 cm) digital display	Large panoramic 7.8 in. (19.8 cm) wide LCD color display with BRP Connect™: allowing the integration of vehicle-optimized smartphone apps.	Large panoramic 7.8 in. (19.8 cm) wide LCD color display with BRP Connect ¹¹¹ ; allowing the integration of vehicle-optimized smartphone apps such as media, navigation and many others controlled through the handlebars.
Speedometer, tachometer, odometer, trips, gear position, distanc empty, engine lights, fuel gauge, clock and ECO mode.	e to Speedometer, tachometer, odometer, trip and hour meters, fuel consumption average, gear position, ECO mode, Sport mode, temperature, engine lights, electronic fuel gauge, clock and more.	Speedometer, tachometer, odometer, trip and hour meters, fuel consumption average, gear position, EOO mode smart assist, temperature, engine lights, electronic fuel gauge, clock and more.
	USB, Bluetooth ¹ and ½ in. (3.5mm) audio inputs*	BRP Audio 4-speaker sound system with radio, USB, Bluetooth', ¼ in. (3.5 mm) audio inputs and audio control keypad
	Stability Control System	
	Traction Control System	
	Anti-Lock Braking System	
	Dynamic Power Steering	
	Digitally Encoded Security System (D.E.S.S.™)	
	Hill Hold Control	1
2 halogen headlamps (55/60 W), Front fenders with integrated LED Black perforated seat, Mono seat cowl	ights, 2 halogen headlamps (65/60 W), Front fenders with integrated LED lights, Black perforated seat, Cruise control, Mono seat cowl, Passenger seat included but not installed, Gauge spoiler	2 halogen headlamps (55/60 W), Front fenders with integrated LED lights, Black perforated seat, Cruise control, Sport windshield, Calibrated for towing a Can-Am trailer, Glove box with USB port, Integrated hard-side luggage, Audio control keypad
	*Audio output available through accessories (compatible helmet, etc.)	

OR OPTIONS Type Bore and Stroke	Steel Black Metallic & Plasma Red – Platinum* Monolith Black Satin & Petrol Metallic – Dark*	Mineral Blue – Carbon Black			-
Type Bore and Stroke	– Platinum* Monolith Black Satin & Petrol Metallic – Dark*	Mineral Blue – Carbon Black			
Bore and Stroke		colored parts and trims	Petrol Metallic, Hyper Silver	Hyper Silver,* Carbon Black,* Deep Marsala Metallic,* Petrol Metallic**	Green Shadow Prosecco parts and trims
	Rotax [®] 1330 ACE [™] in-line 3 cylinders, lic and electronic	quid-cooled with electronic fuel injection throttle control	Rotax® 1330 ACE™ i	n-line 3 cylinders, liquid-cooled with ele and electronic throttle control	ectronic fuel injection
			3.31 x 3.14 in. (84 x 80 mm)		
Power	3.31 x 3.14 in. (84 x 80 mm) 115 hp (85.8 kW) @ 7,250 RPM		115 hp (85.8 kW) @ 7,250 RPM		
Torque	96 lb-ft. (130.1 N	m) @ 5,000 RPM	96 lb-ft. (130.1 Nm) @ 5,000 RPM		
Туре	Semi-automatic wi	th reverse function	Semi-automatic with reverse function		
Gears	6-sp	eed		6-speed	
Front Suspension	Double A-arms	with anti-roll bar		Double A-arms with anti-roll bar	
Front Shocks	SACHS ⁺ Big-Bore sho	cks / 5.1 in. (129 mm)	s	ACHS† Big-Bore shocks / 6.9 in. (174 m	m)
	Swin	n arm		Swing arm	
		-	SACHS Shock with manual air		
Type/Travel	SACHS Shock with self-leveling air p	reload adjustment / 5.2 in. (132 mm)	preload adjustment / 6 in. (152 mm)	SACHS Shock with self-leveling air	preload adjustment / 6 in. (152 mm)
Front			270 mm discs with Brembo [†] 4-piston fixed calipers		alipers
Rear	270 mm disc, 1-piston floating cal	iper with integrated parking brake	270 mm disc, 1-piston floating caliper with integrated parking brake		
Parking				Electrically actuated	
			· · · ·		MC165/55R15 55H
Rear Tire		MC225/50R15 76H	MC225/50R15 76H	MG225/50R15 76H	MC225/50R15 76H
Aluminum Front Rims	5-spoke, Deep Black, 15 x 5 in. (381 x 127 mm)** 5-spoke, Platinum, 15 x 5 in. (381 x 127 mm)***	12-spoke, Carbon Black, 15 x 5 in. (381 x 127 mm)	10-spoke, Deep Black, 15 x 5 in. (381 x 127 mm)	12-spoke, 15 x 5 in. (381 x 127 mm)	16-spoke, Prosecco, 15 x 5 in. (381 x 127 mm)
Aluminum Rear Rim	Deep Black, 15 x 7 in. (381 x 178 mm)	Carbon Black, 15 x 7 in. (381 x 178 mm)	Deep Black, 15 x 7 in. (381 x 178 mm)		
			31 gal (117 L)	-	(177 L)
	*	<u> </u>	7 gal (26.5 L)		
Fuel Type	Premium	unleaded	Premium unleaded		
LxWxH	111.0 x 58.9 x 48.9 in. (2,	820 x 1,497 x 1,241 mm)	109.3 x 61.2 x 57.6 in. (2,777 x 1,554 x 1,464 mm)	111.5 x 61.2 x 57.6 in. (2,	833 x 1,554 x 1,464 mm)
Ground Clearance			4.5 in. (115 mm)		
Dry Weight	988 lb (448 kg)	987 lb (449 kg)		
Туре	allowing the integration of vehicle-optin navigation and many others cor	nized smartphone apps such as media, ntrolled through the handlebars.			
Main Functions	gear position, ECO mode smart assist, te	emperature, engine lights, electronic fuel	ECO mode smart assist, t	emperature, engine lights, electronic fu	el gauge, clock and more.
Audio System	tem BRP Audio Premium 6-speaker sound system with radio, USB, Bluetooth [‡] , ½ in. (3.5 mm) audio inputs and audio control keypad		BRP Audio 4-speaker sound system with radio, USB, Bluetooth†, ½ in. (3.5 mm) audio inputs and audio control keypad	BRP Audio Premium 6-speaker sound system with radio, USB, Bluetooth ¹ , % in. (3.5 mm) audio inputs and audio control keypad	BRP Audio Premium 6-speaker sound system with radio, USB, Bluetooth [†] , ½ in. (3.5 mm) audio inputs and audio control keypad
SCS	Stability Control System		Stability Control System		
	Traction Control System				
DPS™	Anti-Lock Braking System Dynamic Power Steering		Dynamic Power Steering		
Anti-theft System			Diç		S. TM)
	2 halogen headlamps (55/60 W), Front fenders with integrated LED lights, Black embossed seat with a "Limited" ingot, Cruise control, Sport windshield, Calibrated for towing a Can-Am trailer, Glove box with USB port, Integrated hard-side luggage, Top case with integrated passenger backrest, Driver and passenger heated grips, Driver and passenger footboards, Audio control keypad "Parts and trims "On F3 Limited Monolith Black Satin	All Spyder F3 LTD model features, PLUS: Auxiliary light, Super sport grille, Short reach handlebar, Top case rack, Comfort seat	Premium LED headlight, Driver touring floorboards, Adjustable passenger footboards, Ultra comfortable seat with lumbar support, Driver heated grips, Audio control keypad, Glove box with USB, Cruise control, Integrated hard-side luggage, Adjustable electric windshield with memory, Calibrated for towing a Can-Am trailer, LinQ-compatible	Hill Hold Control All Spyder RT model features, PLUS: Signature LED lights, Driver and passenger heated grips, Driver and passenger heated seats, LinQ-compatible top case with passenger backrest "Parts and trims available in Platinum or Dark "Parts and trims available in Dark only	All Spyder RT Limited model features, PLUS: Ultra comfortable adaptive foam seats with lumbar support and Sea-to-Sky embroidery, Fully painted LinQ-compatible top case with passenger backnest, Colored rear panel, Adjustable side wind deflectors – lower and upper – and unique Sea-to-Sky badging
	Gears front Suspension Front Shocks Type/Travel Rear Suspension Rear Suspension Rear Suspension Front Rear Parking Front Tires Aluminum Rear Tire Aluminum Rear Rim Aluminum Load Storage Capacity Fuel C	Gears 6-sp Font Suspension Double A-arms Front Supersion SACHS' Big-Bore sho Rear Suspension SACHS Shock with self-leveling air p Type/Travel SACHS Shock with self-leveling air p Pront 270 mm disc, 1-piston floating cal Rear 270 mm disc, 1-piston floating cal Parking Electrical Front Tires MC165/58R15.55H Rear Tire MC225/50R15.75H Aluminum 5-spoke, Deep Black, 15 x 5 in. (381 x 127 mm)* Front Rims 5-spoke, Platinum, 15 x 5 in. (381 x 178 mm) Rider Capacity 2 Maximum Load 439 lb (Storage Capacity 36.5 gal Fuel Type Premium L xW xH 111.0 x 58.9 x 48.9 in. (2, Wheelbase 67.3 in. (1 Speedometer, tachometer, odometer, rol whele-optin allowing the integration of whele-optin navigation and many others con Main gear position, ECO mode smart assist, te Grass Stateling and many others con Audio System BRP Audio Premium 6-speaker soun <b< td=""><td>Gears 6-speed Front Suspension Double A-arms with anti-roll bar Front Shocks SACHS! Big-Bore shocks / 5.1 in. (129 mm) Rear Suspension Swing arm Rear Suspension SACHS! Shock with self-leveling air preload adjustment / 5.2 in. (132 mm) Front Times SACHS Shock with self-leveling air preload adjustment / 5.2 in. (132 mm) Front Times Z70 mm disc. 1-piston floating caliper with integrated parking brake Parking Electrically actuated Front Times MC166/56R15 56H MC165/56R15 55H Auminum S-spoke, Deep Black, 15 x 5 in. (381 x 127 mm) 12-spoke, Carbon Black, 15 x 5 in. (381 x 127 mm) Aluminum Deep Black, 15 x 7 in. (381 x 178 mm) Carbon Black, 15 x 7 in. (381 x 178 mm) Rider Capacity 2 Maximum Load Maximum Load 439 ib (199 kg) Storage Capacity Fuel Type Premium unleaded L L x W x H 111.0 x 58.9 x 48.9 in. (2.820 x 1.497 x 1.241 mm) Wheelbase 67.3 in. (1.709 mm) Seat Height 26.6 in. (675 mm) Doy Weight Large panceramin 7.8 in. (18.8 cm) wide LDD cofor display with BPP Concect¹⁴, 8 in. (35 mm) and i</td><td>Genrs 6-apsed From Stocks Double A-sms with anti-foll bar From Stocks SACH5 Big-Bore shocks / 5.1 in. (120 mm) Rear Stocks SACH5 Shock with self-develops of the integration of the integrate of the integration of the integrate of the integration of the</td><td>Gen Generation Generation Construction Double Arms with and roll bar Double Arms with and roll bar Construction SACHS¹ lips does shocks / 5.1 in (12 mm) SACHS¹ lips does shocks / 6.0 in (17 km) Rear Books SACHS¹ lips does shocks / 5.1 in (12 mm) SACHS¹ lips does shocks / 6.0 in (17 km) Rear Books SACHS¹ lips does shocks / 5.1 in (122 mm) SACHS¹ lips does shocks / 6.0 in (17 km) Provid 2.70 mm discs with Beenbo¹ 4 pation hand caliplates 2.70 mm discs with Beenbo¹ 4 pation hand caliplates Rear Books 2.70 mm discs with Beenbo¹ 4 pation hand caliplates 2.70 mm discs with Beenbo¹ 4 pation hand caliplates Rear Books 2.70 mm discs with Beenbo¹ 4 pation hand caliplates 2.70 mm discs with Beenbo¹ 4 pation hand caliplates Rear Books MO160-505115 SGH MO160-505115 SGH MO160-505115 SGH MO160-505115 SGH Rear Books Perspectacy 2 2 2 Rear Books Sing 1 mm 12 spoids. Capton Biaks, 15 x 1 n. (12 mm) 10 spoids. 15 x 2 n. (12 mm) 10 spoids 1 x 2 mm) Rear Books Persp Black, 15 x 7 n. (12 h x 17 mm) 10 spoids 1 x 2 mm) 10 spoids 1 x 2 mm) Rear Bo</td></b<>	Gears 6-speed Front Suspension Double A-arms with anti-roll bar Front Shocks SACHS! Big-Bore shocks / 5.1 in. (129 mm) Rear Suspension Swing arm Rear Suspension SACHS! Shock with self-leveling air preload adjustment / 5.2 in. (132 mm) Front Times SACHS Shock with self-leveling air preload adjustment / 5.2 in. (132 mm) Front Times Z70 mm disc. 1-piston floating caliper with integrated parking brake Parking Electrically actuated Front Times MC166/56R15 56H MC165/56R15 55H Auminum S-spoke, Deep Black, 15 x 5 in. (381 x 127 mm) 12-spoke, Carbon Black, 15 x 5 in. (381 x 127 mm) Aluminum Deep Black, 15 x 7 in. (381 x 178 mm) Carbon Black, 15 x 7 in. (381 x 178 mm) Rider Capacity 2 Maximum Load Maximum Load 439 ib (199 kg) Storage Capacity Fuel Type Premium unleaded L L x W x H 111.0 x 58.9 x 48.9 in. (2.820 x 1.497 x 1.241 mm) Wheelbase 67.3 in. (1.709 mm) Seat Height 26.6 in. (675 mm) Doy Weight Large panceramin 7.8 in. (18.8 cm) wide LDD cofor display with BPP Concect ¹⁴ , 8 in. (35 mm) and i	Genrs 6-apsed From Stocks Double A-sms with anti-foll bar From Stocks SACH5 Big-Bore shocks / 5.1 in. (120 mm) Rear Stocks SACH5 Shock with self-develops of the integration of the integrate of the integration of the integrate of the integration of the	Gen Generation Generation Construction Double Arms with and roll bar Double Arms with and roll bar Construction SACHS ¹ lips does shocks / 5.1 in (12 mm) SACHS ¹ lips does shocks / 6.0 in (17 km) Rear Books SACHS ¹ lips does shocks / 5.1 in (12 mm) SACHS ¹ lips does shocks / 6.0 in (17 km) Rear Books SACHS ¹ lips does shocks / 5.1 in (122 mm) SACHS ¹ lips does shocks / 6.0 in (17 km) Provid 2.70 mm discs with Beenbo ¹ 4 pation hand caliplates 2.70 mm discs with Beenbo ¹ 4 pation hand caliplates Rear Books 2.70 mm discs with Beenbo ¹ 4 pation hand caliplates 2.70 mm discs with Beenbo ¹ 4 pation hand caliplates Rear Books 2.70 mm discs with Beenbo ¹ 4 pation hand caliplates 2.70 mm discs with Beenbo ¹ 4 pation hand caliplates Rear Books MO160-505115 SGH MO160-505115 SGH MO160-505115 SGH MO160-505115 SGH Rear Books Perspectacy 2 2 2 Rear Books Sing 1 mm 12 spoids. Capton Biaks, 15 x 1 n. (12 mm) 10 spoids. 15 x 2 n. (12 mm) 10 spoids 1 x 2 mm) Rear Books Persp Black, 15 x 7 n. (12 h x 17 mm) 10 spoids 1 x 2 mm) 10 spoids 1 x 2 mm) Rear Bo



ACCESSORIES

Panels & Hoods	33
Handlebars	34
Brake & Shifter Linkages	35
Seats & Backrests	36
Windshields & Wind Protection	41
Cargo & Storage	44
Footboards	50
Idler Pulley	51
Lights & Electrical Accessories	51
Wheels & Fenders	55
Shocks	56
Silencers	56
Custom Accessories	57
Ride Protection	60
Covers	62
Freedom Trailers	64

PANELS & HOODS

PANELS

Classic Panels	
	• A
	• R
122	- N
	• R

All Ryker models

- An efficient and practical customization option.
- Road-ready and rugged, and a snap to install.
- Matches Classic Hood Accent.
- Remarkably simple to install or remove.

219400803 • Intense Black Gloss finish
219400804 • Adrenaline Red Gloss finish
219400928 • Yellow Shock Gloss finish

Epic Panels	All Ryker models	219400923 • Liquid Steel High-gloss finish	
		219400805 • Immortal White High-gloss finish 219400809 • Carbon Black Satin finish	

Optimized premium customization for a look that suits the ride.



- · Designed to be easy-on, easy-off, and easy to love!
- Total flexibility with a perfect fit and vehicle match.
- Complements the Epic Hood.
- · Painted color for exceptional luminosity and a premium look.

All Ryker models

- Stand out and stand up for originality.
- 219401133 · Heritage White IV 219401134 · Sonic Silver Innovative easy installation. 219401064 • Pinky Pineapple - Engineered to fit right and fit tight. **219401072** • Nitro Blue · As durable as they are attractive. 219400987 • Liquid Gold – Limited Edition – Satin finish · Limited Edition kit includes hood accent. 219400988 • Heritage Yellow – Limited Edition – High-gloss finish Limited Edition kit hood accent incompatible 219400989 • Galactic Blue – Limited Edition – High-gloss finish with the LED Auxiliary Light (219401075). 219401004 • Acid Yellow – Limited Edition – High-gloss finish 219401002 • Sand Storm – Limited Edition – Satin finish **219401003** • Mint Freeze – Limited Edition – High-gloss finish 219401071 • Heritage White II – Limited Edition – High-gloss finish 219401070 • Pink Bloom - Limited Edition - High-gloss finish

HOODS

		1
		219400873 • Intense Black Gloss finish
		219400874 • Adrenaline Red Gloss finish
Classic Hood Accent	All Ryker models	219400875 · Yellow Shock Gloss finish

Add a little oomph up front!

- Installs over stock hood in minutes.
- Built to last.
- Matches Classic Panels.
- Incompatible with the LED Auxiliary Light (219401075).

Epic Hood

All Ryker except Rally MY22 & up

219400876 • Immortal White High-gloss finish 219400877 · Carbon Black Satin finish

219401156 · NEW Icepop Blue 219401157 · NEW Lemon Twist 219401158 · NEW Gold Rush 219401167 • NEW Silver Lava



- Distinctive hood-styling enhancement.
- · Easily installs and removes in minutes.
- Matches Epic Panels.
- Painted color for exceptional luminosity and a premium look.

DECALS		
Hood Stripes Decal Kit	All Spyder F3 models	219400711 • Can-Am Red
Adds personality to ye	our Can-Am Spyder F3.	
		□ 219400662 • Gloss White
F3 Mono Seat Cowl Stripes Decal Kit	Spyder F3, F3-S	219400664 • Satin Silver
	Spyder F3-T, F3 Limited 2016	 219400665 • Can-Am Red 219400666 • Gloss White 219400667 • Matte Black
Rear Tail Stripes Decal Kit		219400668 · Satin Silver
• Premium decais com	plement Hood Stripes Deca	I KIL

HANDLEBARS

Sport Handlebar		All Ryker models	219400813	
a sin a	Performance-focused	d straight handlebar design.		
	 Ideal for the more age 	gressive rider.		
Cross-Style Handlebar		All Ryker models	219400847	
	Optimizes ergonomic	s for superior comfort, confidence	, control and endurance.	
			219400810 · Black	
Sport Grips		All Ryker models	219400919 • Adrenaline Red	
	 Improve grip for a bet 	ter, more confident ride.	· · · · ·	
State 1	Comfortable ergonon	nic texture.		
Constant ()	Deliver exceptional co	ptional comfort on longer journeys.		
	 Sold in pairs. 			
		All Spyder F3 models		
Short Reach Handlebar Position A	١	Spyder RT 2020 and up	219400909 · Carbon Black	
	 Part of the UFit System 	m.		
	•	lers with peg positions 1 or 2.		

		All Spyder F3 models			
ong Reach Handlebar Position	В	Spyder RT 2020 and up	219400910 • Carbon Black		
	 Part of the UFit Syste 	m.			
	 The longer reach cau 	ises the torso to lean forward, bringing t	the riding position closer to the console.		
	 Perfect for taller rider 	rs with peg positions 4.			
ri Axis Adjustable Handlebar		Spyder RT 2019 and prior	219400344		
10 - 0		, stable handlebar reduces fatigue and de djustment possibilities.	elivers comfort for all riders		
	 Three different axes a 	allow you to adjust the handlebar in terr	ns of height, width and arm distance.		
	Left and right bars ar	 Left and right bars are linked together and rotate simultaneously during adjustment. 			
	 Easy Allen key adjust 	ment system.			
		isting production handgrips, control swi ne stock steering column.	itch, electrical and clutch cables,		
Adjustable Handlebar		Spyder RT 2020 and up	219401046		
Cont-ann O O	 Adjustment is a snap 	ts by up to 2" for unmatched ergonomic : just flip the lever—no tools required. ack aluminum for sleek durability.			
SPYDER E3 ONLY	 Adjustment is a snap 	: just flip the lever—no tools required. ack aluminum for sleek durability.			
SPYDER F3 ONLY, REFER TO UFIT SYSTEM.	 Adjustment is a snap 	: just flip the lever—no tools required. ack aluminum for sleek durability.	ANDLEBAR OPTIONS		
SPYDER F3 ONLY, REFER TO UFIT SYSTEM.	 Adjustment is a snap 	: just flip the lever—no tools required. ack aluminum for sleek durability.			
REFER TO UFIT SYSTEM.	 Adjustment is a snap 	: just flip the lever—no tools required. ack aluminum for sleek durability. CHOOSE FROM 2 H	ANDLEBAR OPTIONS		
REFER TO UFIT SYSTEM.	 Adjustment is a snap 	: just flip the lever—no tools required. ack aluminum for sleek durability. CHOOSE FROM 2 H	ANDLEBAR OPTIONS		
REFER TO UFIT SYSTEM.	Adjustment is a snap Made of anodized bla	: just flip the lever—no tools required. ack aluminum for sleek durability. CHOOSE FROM 2 H/ A B	ANDLEBAR OPTIONS		
REFER TO UFIT SYSTEM.	 Adjustment is a snap 	: just flip the lever—no tools required. ack aluminum for sleek durability. CHOOSE FROM 2 H/ A B I T	ANDLEBAR OPTIONS		
REFER TO UFIT SYSTEM. A B T I RIDER 5'0"	Adjustment is a snap Made of anodized bla	: just flip the lever—no tools required. ack aluminum for sleek durability. CHOOSE FROM 2 H/ A B I T	ANDLEBAR OPTIONS		
REFER TO UFIT SYSTEM. A B T I RIDER 5'0"	Adjustment is a snap Made of anodized bla	: just flip the lever—no tools required. ack aluminum for sleek durability. CHOOSE FROM 2 H/ A B I T	ANDLEBAR OPTIONS		
REFER TO UFIT SYSTEM. A B T I RIDER 5'0"	Adjustment is a snap Made of anodized bla	: just flip the lever—no tools required. ack aluminum for sleek durability. CHOOSE FROM 2 H/ A B I T	ANDLEBAR OPTIONS		
REFER TO UFIT SYSTEM.	Adjustment is a snap Made of anodized bla	: just flip the lever—no tools required. ack aluminum for sleek durability. CHOOSE FROM 2 H/ A B I T	ANDLEBAR OPTIONS		
REFER TO UFIT SYSTEM.	Adjustment is a snap Made of anodized bla	: just flip the lever—no tools required. ack aluminum for sleek durability. CHOOSE FROM 2 H/ A B I T	ANDLEBAR OPTIONS		
REFER TO UFIT SYSTEM.	Adjustment is a snap Made of anodized bla	: just flip the lever—no tools required. ack aluminum for sleek durability. CHOOSE FROM 2 H/ A B I T	ANDLEBAR OPTIONS		
REFER TO UFIT SYSTEM.	Adjustment is a snap Made of anodized bla	: just flip the lever—no tools required. ack aluminum for sleek durability. CHOOSE FROM 2 H/ A B I T	ANDLEBAR OPTIONS		
REFER TO UFIT SYSTEM.	Adjustment is a snap Made of anodized bla	: just flip the lever—no tools required. ack aluminum for sleek durability. CHOOSE FROM 2 H/ A B I T	ANDLEBAR OPTIONS		

CHOOSE FROM 4 FOOTPEG POSITIONS

Visit your dealer to test drive and ask about the showroom fit tool.

BRAKE & SHIFTER LINKAGES

Brake & Shifter Linkages	All F3 SM6 models	+2 • Position 5 • 219400565
	All F3 SE6 models	-2 • Position 1 • 219400561 -1 • Position 2 • 219400563 +1 • Position 4 • 219400566 +2 • Position 5 • 219400571



Part of the UFit System.

• Find the best driving position for you.

Replace stock linkage (Position 3) to set pegs to different positions.

SEATS & BACKRESTS

Solo Driver Comfort Seat	All Ryker models	219400962	
	 Two-tone polyurethane-skin. Fully waterproof, it seats the driver an inch higher while being bo resulting in added legroom. Incompatible with the MAX Mount (219401169) and Rear Spoiler Additional parts required for Ryker Rally—See instruction sheet. 	-	
Driver Comfort Seat	All Ryker models	219400795	
	 Cut-and-sew upholstery over padding for extra driver comfort. Wider and higher than stock seat. 		
		219401104	
Passenger Comfort Seat	All Ryker models 219400750 • Cut-and-sew upholstery over generous padding for added comfort. • Wider and longer than the Passenger Seat (219400842). • Complete kit includes handles and retractable pegs. • The MAX Mount (219401169) is required for installation. • Complements the Driver Comfort Seat (219400795). • Passenger Comfort Seat (219401104) is designed to match the Ryker Sport style.		
219400750	1	1	
Passenger Seat	All Ryker models	219400842	
	 Designed to transform a 1-up to a 2-up configuration in minutes. Complete kit includes handles and retractable pegs. Pegs allow VSS passenger calibration when flipped out. Some meterial as stock post. 		

- Same material as stock seat.
- The MAX Mount (219401169) is required for installation.


Foldable Passenger Backrest

All Ryker models

219400843

- Cast-aluminum construction for added strength.
- Mid-lumbar support offers extra passenger comfort.
- Conveniently folds away providing better aesthetics when not in use.
- Passenger Seat or Passenger Comfort Seat required for installation.



Passenger Short Rail	All Ryker models	219400801

- Enhances essential lower-lumbar support.
- Installs in fixed position in minutes.
- · Passenger Seat or Passenger Comfort Seat required for installation.



1-Up Driver Backrest		All Ryker models	219400960
Can be installed or removed in an instant.			

- · Designed to enhance essential lumbar support.
- MAX Mount (219401169) is required for installation.
- Compatible with LinQ Top Case (219400764).
- Incompatible with Ryker LinQ Rack, Passenger Seat, Passenger Comfort Seat.

Driver Backrest	Ryker (except Rally models)	219401164	
- New flowible plastic construction			

- New flexible plastic construction.
- Sleek design providing extra back protection.
- Can be used with or without MAX Mount (solo configuration or with a passenger).
- Adjustable tilt for optimal comfort.

MAX Mount

(Not illustrated)

- All Ryker models 219401169
 - Road-rugged one-piece cast-aluminum construction that's easy to install and remove.
- Compatible with LinQ Top Case (219400764). • Required for the installation of Passenger Seat, Passenger Comfort Seat, LinQ Top Case, or Ryker LinQ Rack.
- Stock equipment on Ryker Rally and Ryker Sport.



- MAX Mount Trim All Ryker models 219400939 · Stylish way to round out the appearance when no Passenger Seat
 - or Passenger Comfort Seat is installed.
 - Robust injection-molded polypropylene construction.
 - Blends in perfectly with body styling and vehicle finish.
 - The MAX Mount (219401169) is required for installation.
 - Stock equipment on Ryker Rally and Ryker Sport.

2-Up Conversion Kit (Not illustrated)		2019 and up F3 Base models	219400975
	 Complete passenger Includes passenger s 	kit to allow 2-up riding on 2019 and up F3 ba eat, pegs and handles.	se.
Detachable Driver Backrest		All Spyder F3 models	219400498
	 Generous width and height for superior lumbar support. Installs and removes in minutes. Tilt adjustable. Fits on production, Cannonball, Vinyl Coast-to-Coast and Leather Coast-to-Coast seats. Anti-theft feature. 		

Detachable Passenger Backrest		Spyder F3, F3-S, F3-T	219401180	
	 Generous width and height for superior lumbar support. 			
	 Initial installation in minutes, tool-less removal in seconds. 			
	Anti-theft feature.			
 Fits on production, Cannonball, Vinyl Coast-to-Coast and Leather Coast-to-Coast seats. Invisible mounting system unrecognizable when not installed. 			Coast-to-Coast seats.	

Spyder F3, F3-S, F3-T

Adjustable Passenger Backrest



to 2" (50 mm) more passenger room.

• Dual axis adjustments for the backrest and cushion enable you to dial in comfort and add up

219400794

219400971

Passenger Hand Deflectors Spyder F3, Spyder RT 2020 and up 219401043 Semi-rigid deflectors, which clip onto the Spyder F3 and Spyder RT passenger handles. Installation in 2 minutes. - Easy to install and uninstall.

Spyder RT 2020 and up
 Extra padding in all the right places in addition to call it our Comfort Seat.
 Smartly styled, its elevated passenger seat give to enjoy the open road.

aces in addition to a memory foam layer gives us every reason

senger seat gives anyone coming along for the ride a scenic way

Heated Comfort Seat

Spyder RT 2020 and up

219400972

All the features of the much-loved Comfort Seat with integrated heating.

· Unit complete with individual dual-intensity driver and passenger controls for customized warmth





Heated Driver Seat		Spyder RT 2020 and up	219401044
	 With an exterior iden of integrated heating Stock equipment on 	that's designed to keep you warm and comf	ur Heated Driver Seat comes with the added perk ortable when temperatures start to dip.
Heated Passenger Seat		Spyder RT 2020 and up	219401045
		oad is stronger than the thought of riding it ir	grated heating for absolute warmth on those days n the cold.
Comfort Seat		All Spyder RT models 2019 and prior	219400457
	 Ultra comfortable with Roomier for driver, in Driver backrest ready Perfect for taller ride 	nproves comfort during long rides. /.	
		Spyder RT 2014 - 2019, RT 2013 and prior with 2014 and up production seats	219400679

		Spyder RT 2014 - 2019, RT 2013 and prior with 2014 and up production seats	219400679
Adjustable Driver Backrest		Fit with Comfort Seat 219400457 or Heated Comfort Seat 219400398	219400689
	 Tilt adjustment to suit Folds forward for easy 	t your riding style. y passenger seat access.	



For production seats (219400679) • Unique plug-and-go design installs in seconds and works with all standard Spyder RT driver seats with no modification.

For Comfort Seats (219400689)

• Unique plug-and-go design installs in seconds and works with Spyder RT driver Comfort Seats with no modification.

Adjustable Driver Backrest

Spyder RT 2020 and up

219400957

- Offering comfort for long distance or short hops, our tilt-adjustable Driver Backrest folds down
- and out of the way for easier vehicle access.
- Its slim profile design allows for extra passenger room behind.
- Plus, it's lockable, so it'll always be there when you need it.
- Fits Comfort Seat (219400971), Heated Comfort Seat (219400972) and Heated Driver Seat (219401044).



LinQ Passenger Backrest		Spyder RT 2020 and up	219401130
		d easily onto the LinQ Rack, the Passenger B oy the rush of the ride in absolute comfort.	ackrest is an excellent way to let
	 Fully compatible with 	the optional Passenger Armrests.	
	The RT LinQ Rack is required for installation.		
A			

Passenger Armrests	All Spyder RT models 2019 and prior	219400839
	 The ultimate in long- or short-distance passenger comfort. Pivot up and out of the way for easy passenger access and exit. Styled to ensure an absolute match to your Can-Am Spyder. Allow easy access to passenger handles for added safety. 	
Passenger Armrests	Spyder RT 2020 and up	219401181
	 Local or long-distance, these horizontally and vertically adjustabl for those keeping you company for the ride. 	e Passenger Armrests assure optimal comfort
	 A snap to install, they pivot outwards to allow easy vehicle access 	S.

• Incompatible with RT Rear Panel.



Passenger Armrests		All Spyder F3 models	219400726
	, , ,	nwards, forwards, backwards, and outwards. up to 0.78" (20 mm) vertical adjustment.	
	 Complete with grip for 	r added passenger security.	

- Top Case not required for installation or use, but recommended.
- Passenger Backrest also recommeded for installation.



WINDSHIELDS & WIND PROTECTION

Adjustable Sport Windshield		All Ryker models	219401023
SEE	 Provides added comf Innovative flip-lever d 	n from upper-body wind blast. ort and enhanced aerodynamic slip. esign allows for easy adjustments in i ated lower deflector and matching alu	
Adventure Adjustable Windshield		All Ryker models	219401032
STE	 Be ready for any adventure with a windshield that's 150% larger than the Adjustable Sport Windshield (2194010 Provides added protection from blasts of wind to the upper body. Its enhanced comfort and aerodynamic slip, innovative flip-lever design and built-in lower deflector guarantee a riding experience like no other. 		
Adventure Adjustable Windshield		All Ryker models	219401030
(F)	No bracket.		
Handguard Deflectors		All Ryker models	219400894
	Offer additional hand protection in all road conditions. Engineered for impact resistance and durability. Added comfort means added endurance. Require Aluminum Handguards (219400998) for installation.		
Aluminum Handguards		All Ryker models	219400998
	•	nture look. nd aluminum construction.	, 194) and Handguard Accent Lighting (219400820).

Stock equipment on Rally Edition model.

-

Blue Ridge Windshield		Spyder F3, F3-S	219401178
	Made of clear 4.5 mn Comes complete with Dimensions: 21.25" (!	h supports and hardware.	
Route 129 Windshield		Spyder F3, F3-S	219401179
	 Sport windshield. Made of 4.5 mm poly Provides lower body Comes complete with Dimensions: 15.5" (38) 	protection. h supports and hardware.	
Fall Boy Windshield		Spyder F3-T, F3 Limited	219400596
	 Mid-height windshield. Scratch- and UV-resistant hardcoat on 5 mm polycarbonate shield. Windshield supports included. Dimensions: 20.25" (51.5 cm) high. 		, d.
Gauge Spoiler		Spyder F3, F3-S	219400531 · Smoke
	Enhances the sporty	look of the Can-Am Spyder F3.	·

- Enhances the sporty look of the Can-Am Spyder F3.
- Made of injected tinted polycarbonate.



Windshield Trim Kit	Spyder F3 and F3-S	219400698 · Chrome
	 Dresses up accessory windshield kits with chrome center trim. Incompatible with the Tall Boy Windshield. 	

Adjustable Touring Vented Windshield

Spyder RT 2020 and up

219400993

- Perfect for taller riders but designed for anyone who enjoys riding with less wind and more fun! - Robust 4.5 mm thick scratch-resistant crystal-clear polycarbonate stands 3 full inches higher than our stock windshield,
- pushing the wind vortex up and over riders' heads creating considerably less buffeting for an appreciably quieter ride. · Convenient integrated front vents offer variable air flow control.
- Tinted with 75% light transmission.
- Dimensions: 27 inches (68 cm) high.



Adjustable Sport Windshield		Spyder RT 2020 and up	219400956
	Give your Can-Am Spyder a look that lets everyone know you mean business!		

- Low-profile, road-rugged polycarbonate-build sport windshield, as ready for the road as it is for excitement.
- Sporty look, sporty feel, unforgettable ride.
- Tinted with 75% light transmission.
- Dimensions: 14 inches (35 cm) high.

by the stock Spyder RT model.

Touring

ng Windshield	All Spyder RT models 2019 and prior 25" (64 cm)	219800199
Lower and narro	wer design for riders looking for less wind protect	tion than that provided



Adjustable Side	Wind Deflectors		All Spyder RT models 2019 and prior 25" (64 cm)	219400362 · Clear
		 Regulate passenger a 	and driver air flow.	

- 3 preset positions (closed, parallel and inverted).
- · Easy tool-less click adjustment.

Adjustable Side Wind Deflectors -	- Lower	Spyder RT 2020 and up	219401088
	Change to closed, op	assenger lower-body airflow. en or parallel position for optimal comfort. stment so you can spend more time riding.	

Adjustable Side Wind Deflectors - Upper

Spyder RT 2020 and up

• Regulate driver and passenger upper-body airflow.



- Change to closed, open or parallel position for optimal comfort.
- · Simple, tool-free adjustment so you can spend more time riding.

219401040

CARGO & STORAGE

LinQ Urban Bag	Ryker, Spy	rder RT 2020 and up	219401026
Lind A	 LinQ Urban Bag (16"). Multi-platform LinQ fit. Volume up to 40 liters. Water-resistant outer shell. Heavy-duty construction with hig Reversible integrated flap with w pockets. Easy-access large roll-top openin Inside-vehicle key-holder fastened 	• Wat • Inte • In	r liner: terproof removable liner. grated storage pocket grated padded laptop pocket. pack option: ustable and removable shoulder system to better fit n and woman riders. onomic and comfortable back pads. htweight shoulder system design.
Ryker LinQ Plate	All Ryker	nodels	219400965



- Designed to accommodate a wide range of BRP LinQ 16" accessories.
- Mounting system allows installation quickly and easily onto the MAX Mount.
- The MAX Mount (219401169) is required for installation.

All Ryker models



LinQ Tool Holders

- Innovative swivel latch allows it to securely grip objects such as tools or fishing rods in a variety of positions.

219401103

715007358

- Sold in pairs.
- The Ryker LinQ Rack (219400965) is required for installation.

All Ryker models



- LinQ Thermal Box All Ryker and Spyder RT 2020 & up 219400964 · Versatile, road-friendly, rotomolded-build LinQ Thermal Box designed to keep things hot or cold, and always ready for when you need them.
 - Its expansive 4.2 gal (16 L) capacity lets you cater to any size hunger or thirst whatever the length of the ride.
 - The Ryker LinQ Rack or RT LinQ Rack is required for installation.



LinQ Modular Box (10L)

Ryker, Spyder RT 2020 & up

715005494

• Modular LinQ cargo boxes with 10 L (2.6 gal) capacity.



- Allows stacking of other modular boxes to always have the right gear accessible.

• The Ryker LinQ Rack or RT LinQ Rack is required for installation.

Thermal Insert for LinQ Modular	r Box (10 L)	Ryker, Spyder RT 2020 and up	219401110
	 Insulated liner 		
	 Fits very well in the Li 	inQ Modular Box (10 L).	
	Can contain five 473	ml cans or six 355 ml cans	



LinQ Sport Bag



	All Ryker models and Spyder RT 2020 and up	860202447		

- Our 4.5 gal (17 L) LinQ Sport Bag holds everything in while keeping the weather out.
- The perfect place to keep wallets, water bottles, smartphones and jackets safe and secure.
- Constructed with a sturdy rigid bottom with semi-rigid top.

• The Ryker LinQ Rack or RT LinQ Rack is required for installation.

LinQ Roll-Top Bag	All Ryker models and Spyder RT 2020 and up	715008110
Its roll additi An int Include	oll-Top Bag offers 10.6 gal (40 L) of fully waterproof top design secures your gear snugly, while a heavy- anal protection for the long haul. Egrated handle allows for easy transportation on or o es two LinQ Cargo Bases. ker LinQ Rack or RT LinQ Rack is required for instal	-duty rigid plastic base and foam-lined bottom offer off the vehicle.

LinQ SR21 Tunnel Bag		All Ryker models and Spyder RT 2020 and up	860202449
4	 Convenient, quick an 	e LinQ Tunnel Bag offers a roomy 5.5 gal (21 d easy tool-less LinQ installation and removal or RT LinQ Rack is required for installation.	





Offers 10.6 gal (40 L) of cargo space for fully loaded adventures.

Semi-rigid design and built-in rain cover that keep your stuff safe in any condition.

- The yellow interior helps you find what you're looking for in seconds.
- Removable mesh organizer and carry-on pouch for increased customization
- The Ryker LinQ Rack or RT LinQ Rack is required for installation.

LinQ Top Case

All Ryker models

219400764

- 4.2 gal (16 L) of rugged, securely mounted roll-top weatherproof storage.
- · Quick and easy toolless LinQ system-effortless removal and installation.
- The MAX Mount (219401169) is required for installation.
- Incompatible with Passenger Seat or Passenger Comfort Seat.

LinQ Lock Ryker, Spyder RT 2020 & up 860201968 - Simple way to lock most LinQ accessories in place.

- Retrofits most LinQ accessories.
- A cover protects the lock from the elements.
- Not compatible with Tool Holder and LinQ 4.2 US gal (16 L) Cooler.
- Pack of 1.
- · Comes with 2 keys.

Tank Bag	All Ryker models	219400762	
	 Safely and securely stow away keys, wallet, ID and more 	(capacity: 0.75 gal/3 L).	

Integrated mobile-phone holder.

· Convenient easy-access storage at your fingertips.

· Foam liner that maximizes storage in your glove box.

• Pockets on each side of the liner and in the lid for better organization.

- Secure magnetic holding system with extra safety buckles.

Front	Storage	Organizer
110110	otorage	Organizer

All Ryker models 219401112

219400844

- **Helmet Bag** All Ryker models (except Ryker Rally 2022 and up) 219400765 Integrated helmet storage solution. - Allows locking of helmet onto driver seat. Anti-theft device for added peace of mind (padlock not included).



- Conveniently doubles as rain guard for seat.
- · Helmet bag can also be mounted on Passenger Seat (219400842).
- Conveniently store in front bin.

(capacity: 9.5 gal/36 L).

SHAD[†] Hard Saddlebag

All Ryker models

· Robust 3-point mount for added stability, security and peace of mind.

• Shock-resistant storage with enough room for a 2XL full-face helmet equipped with a communication system



- Simple single-bag right-side installation. Saddlebag Rack (219400856) is required for installation.
- Saddlebag Rack All Ryker models 219400856 · Ultra-sturdy long-distance-durable aluminum construction.
 - Required for installation of SHAD Hard Saddlebag (219400844).
 - Integrated and clean look when SHAD Hard Saddlebag is not installed.



46

ACCESSORIES CARGO & STORAGE

SHAD Saddlebag Liner		All Ryker models		219401074
		r for SHAD Hard Saddlebag (21940) carrying handle and a shoulder str		de extra convenience.
SHAD Saddlebag Liner		Spyder F3, F3-S		219401073
		for SHAD Saddlebags (219400721 carrying handle and a shoulder stra		xtra convenience.
SHAD Saddlebags for Can-Am		Spyder F3, F3-S		219400721
	 Unique Can-Am ref 	L). 2XL full face helmet equipped with lector.		ution system. 00728 for North America, 219400727 for Europe)
SHAD Saddlebags F3 Rack Not illustrated)		Spyder F3, F3-S	:	219400728
		ally designed for mounting SHAD Sectors and necessary hardware for S	-	
SHAD Waterproof Rear Bag		All Can-Am On-Road models		219401099
SHAD TI	 Reflective features 	ble protection for your belongings v ensure optimal safety on the road. tets for versatility and made from du		oof main compartment and glove-friendly zippers
Deluxe Saddlebag Liners		Spyder F3-T, F3 Limited		219400606
	 The easiest way to 	uction saddlebags with Deluxe Sa carry your items from your Can-Am nandle and shoulder strap.	-	
Front Cargo Bag		All Spyder F3 models		219400631
	 Slides in and out. 	handle and shoulder strap.	argo comparti	ment.

		Spuder DT 2010 and prior	
Integrated Helmet Bag		Spyder RT 2019 and prior, all Spyder F3 models	219400850
Connert C	 Sturdy water-resistar Includes elastic strap 	-to-use helmet storage solution. t construction. s for tying down helmet bag onto seat. heft wire for added security.	
Top Case Rack		Spyder F3-T with Top Case, F3 Limited 201 and up, RT 2020 and up with Top Case	7 219400743
	 Allows for added externation Sturdy stamped-alun Includes integrated a 		ting or bungee cords.
F3 Mono Seat Cowl		Spyder F3, F3-S	■ 219401228 • Steel Black Metallic
RT Top Case	Transforms your vehi	seat space in seconds. icle into sporty solo configuration.) of lockable water-resistant storage. Spyder RT 2020 and up	219401011
RT Top Case			
	on that unforgettable • Our all-new Top Case with a larger opening	e adds 5.8 gal (22 L) of extra storage, but m g and it now fits 2 helmets! licated USB port for device charging. the RT Limited.	
			219401076 • Carbon Black
		Spyder RT Limited 2020 and up	 219401014 • Deep Marsala 219401013 • Petrol Metallic 219401166 • Carbon Black 708003404 • Hyper Silver Chrome
RT Rear Panel		Spyder RT Limited 2020 and up Spyder RT Limited 2022 and up	 219401013 • Petrol Metallic 219401166 • Carbon Black

RT LinQ Rack Spyder RT 2020 and up 219401145 Image: Spyder RT Spyder RT's flexibility with the convenient, incomparable RT LinQ Rack. Using a secured latch to hold a wide range of BRP LinQ 16" accessories, it's the ideal accessory multitasker. Installs in minutes without tools. • Replaces the stock Top Case on RT Limited models. Top Case Inner Bag Fits in Top Case 219400748 • Maximizes top case volume. • Complete with integrated handle and shoulder strap for convenient portability.



Semi-rigid Rear Side Cargo Travel Bag	s	All Spyder RT models	219400169
• Re • In	etractable handle a	el bags specifically sized to fit in rear side nd shoulder straps for carrying convenier or effortless removal from cargo cavity.	5

Soft Side Cargo Travel Bags	All Spyder RT models	219400172

- Soft travel bags that maximize Spyder RT rear side cargo space.
- Integrated handle for carrying convenience.
- Sold in pairs.



Integrated Helmet Bag	All Spyder RT models 2019 and prior and all Spyder F3 models	219400850
• T	uly integrated easy-to-use helmet storage solution.	

- Sturdy water-resistant construction.
- Includes elastic straps for tying down helmet bag onto seat.
- Complete with anti-theft wire for added security.



- Top Case Mirror
 All Spyder RT models 2019 and prior
 219400321
 - For rear top cargo cover.
 - Folds open, locks up when not in use.
 - Offers a small cargo in the top case lid.

Semi-rigid Front Cargo Travel Bag	All Spyder RT models	219400167
Rolling tr	ravel bag designed to maximize available front car	go space.
• Can also	double as airplane carry-on luggage.	
Rear Top Cargo Shelf	All Spyder RT models 2019 and prior	219400232
	orting and organizing rear top cargo.	
	essed compartments to support electronic access	

FOOTBOARDS

Ryker Floorboards		Ryker	219401109
	 Floorboards for better Help reduce vibration Replace footpegs. 		
NEW Floorboard Risers		Spyder RT 2020 & up	219401163
	 Increase the height of Replace the stock floor 	omfort and accessibility for shorter riders. f the floorboards by %". orboard rubber mats. riser (shim) for the brake pedal pad.	



Replace stock pegs for additional comfort.

Come with rubber pads and mounting hardware.

IDLER PULLEY

..

F3 Idler Pulley Service Kit (Not illustrated)	All Spyder F3 models	219800431	
• [Enhances your comfort on the road by reducing vibrations g	enerated by the belt.	
RT Idler Pulley Service Kit (Not illustrated)	Spyder RT 2014 to 2019	219800419	
•	Enhances your comfort on the road by reducing vibrations g	enerated by the belt.	
RT Idler Pulley	Spyder RT 2020 & up	219800516	
	Enhances your comfort on the road by reducing vibrations g Stock equipment on Spyder RT produced after January 4, 20		

LIGHTS & ELECTRICAL ACCESSORIES

Audio System		All Ryker models		219401033
	 Plug-and-play audio s Bluetooth system. Easy pairing. 2 speakers and 4 twe 110-decibel output. 50-watt RMS. 	ystem powered by MTX Audio.	• Win (not • Con on t	-watt peak power. dshield compatible with the Audio System tincluded). nes with a bracket for installing a windshield op of your audio system. y installation on the handlebars for better integration.
Windshield Kit for Audio		All Ryker models		219401144
	Requires 219401033.	n top of your audio system.		
Smartphone Holder		All Ryker models		219400841
	 Soft rubber endpoints Practical, convenient Adapts to any phone 	and engineered for travel on any ro	ad.	ènt.

Cruise Control	All 2022 Ryker models		219401135
	 Electronic Cruise Control. Ergonomic speed regulator integrated on the handlebar Easy access. Easy installation. Minimum speed to activate the cruise control: 35km/h Minimum speed when activated: 30km/h 	s.	
Glovebox Lock	Ryker 2021 & up		219401136
	 Innovative Glovebox Lock. The latch is released when you wake up your vehicle (start button) and the valid key is detected. No need to start the engine or reverse throttle. The latch locks when the vehicle is turned off. 	the e unlo whe seco	DESS key is removed while the engine is running, ingine will continue to run and the latch will remain cked. So once the engine is off, the latch locks eithe in the key is removed or after a delay of about 30 inds. k equipment on Ryker Sport and Ryker Rally models
GPS Holder Kit	All Ryker models		219400796
	 GPS Garmin[†] Zumo[†] 590 mount. Installs on the right handlebar via the RAM mount syste Easily adjusts along both axes to minimize glare and refl Incompatible with Smartphone Holder (219400841). Includes electrical harness. 		
	All Ryker models		219400940
	All Ryker models GPS Garmin Zumo 590 mount. Installs on the right handlebar via the RAM mount system and sits high for optimal visibility.	m refle Incor	219400940 y adjusts along both axes to minimize glare and cted light. mpatible with Smartphone Holder (219400841). a not include electrical harness.
(Not illustrated)	GPS Garmin Zumo 590 mount. Installs on the right handlebar via the RAM mount system	m refle • Incor • Does	y adjusts along both axes to minimize glare and cted light. mpatible with Smartphone Holder (219400841).
GPS Holder Kit (Not illustrated) Garmin Zumo GPS Holder	GPS Garmin Zumo 590 mount. Installs on the right handlebar via the RAM mount system and sits high for optimal visibility. Spyder F3 models with Garmin Zu	m refle Incor Does mo	y adjusts along both axes to minimize glare and cted light. mpatible with Smartphone Holder (219400841). s not include electrical harness. 219400912 ebars.
(Not illustrated)	GPS Garmin Zumo 590 mount. Installs on the right handlebar via the RAM mount system and sits high for optimal visibility. Spyder F3 models with Garmin Zumo 590 GPS Positions Garmin Zumo GPS on the center of all UFit System. Wiring/charging harness included.	m refle Incor Does mo	y adjusts along both axes to minimize glare and cted light. mpatible with Smartphone Holder (219400841). s not include electrical harness. 219400912 ebars.

• Rugged and tough enough to withstand fuel spills, UV rays and harsh weather.

Handguard Lighting		All Ryker models	219400820
	Adds distinctive flair	t rides with a uniquely personal touch. and style to the Aluminum Handguards. Handguards (219400998) for installation.	
LED Auxiliary Light		All Ryker models (Except Ryker Rally 2022 & up)	219401075
	 Fully integrated designation 	00 lumens of light. night-riding experience. gn blends in seamlessly with your vehicle. e Classic Hood Accent and Limited Edition ki	it hood accent.
Auxiliary Lights		All Spyder F3 models	219400511
0	 Halogen fog lamps. Enhance low beam line Plug-and-play with st Integrated ON/OFF s Not EC compliant. 	ock harness.	
Auxiliary Light		Spyder RT 2020 and up	219400991
		ht helps redefine the night riding experience e with improved low and wide visibility of the	
Signature Light		All Spyder models	□ 219400895 • White
	Creates an unmistaka No switch, automatic Includes required wir Not EC compliant.		s and up.
Front Signature Light		Spyder RT 2020 and up	219401024
	no one will forget you		res that no matter whether you're coming or going,
LED Floorboard Lights		Spyder RT 2020 and up	219401038
<u></u>	Integrate effortlesslyDeliver an extra 1,600	eye-catching with signature premium flair. and seamlessly into the floorboards. D lumens of bright white light. night-riding experience.	·

NEW Passenger Floorboard Signature Lights	Spyder RT 2020 & up	219401153
Make your ride truly eye-catching with signature premium flair.		

Integrate effortlessly and seamlessly into the floorboards.

• Enjoy a more visible night-riding experience.

Power Outlet Kit		Spyder RT models 2019 and prior, RS, ST, F3, F3-S All Spyder RT models 2019 and prior all Spyder F3 models	219400510 · USB 219400366 · 12V
	 Dual port USB conne Plug-and-play kit. Simply connect unde The power outlet is n 	r driver seat and use. ot capable of recharging all device ty wer outlet to your vehicle.	
Heated Driver Grips		Spyder F3, F3-S, F3-T	219400509
	Complete heating kit Easy installation. Integrated on/off swi	with one intensity setting. tch.	
NEW Heated Driver Grips		Ryker 2022 & up	219401115
	Ergonomic button int Five temperature sett Hold button to reach Remembers your last	ings. maximum heat quickly.	 Plug-and-play installation. Clamp-on grips, no glue required. Compatible with cruise control.
RoadThunder SoundBar by MTX		Spyder F3, F3-S	219400840
	 Rugged IP66-rated w Driven by 150 watts of Seamless integration Includes: Input, group Note: We recommend 	and operation from Bluetooth enable nd and ignition wires, plus auxiliary po	r outdoor use. d devices. ort and 3.5" connector cable. os AAC / AIFF / WAV formats to match the potential
3.5 mm Audio Player Input		Spyder RT 2015 and prior, ST	710001406
		king up an MP3 player to top cargo's l convenience through vehicle's clust	

WHEELS & FENDERS

Front Wheels		All Ryker models	219401146 • Deep Black
	 Aluminum wheels. 15 spokes. Machined and tinted. Front wheels: 16 x 4.5 Sold in pairs. 		
Rear Wheel		All Ryker models	219401165 • Deep Black
	 Aluminum wheel. 15 spokes. Machined and tinted. Rear wheel: 15 x 6.5 i 		
NEW Circuit Front Wheels		Ryker (except Rally models)	219401159 • Liquid Gold
	 Aluminum wheels. 16 spokes. Machined and tinted. Front wheels: 16 x 4.8 Sold in pairs. 		
NEW Circuit Rear Wheel		Ryker (except Rally models)	219401160 • Liquid Gold
	 Aluminum wheel. 16 spokes. Machined and tinted. Rear wheel: 16 x 6.5 i 		I
15" Blade Mag Wheels Service Ki (Not illustrated)	t	Spyder RT 2010-2017	219400542 • Left • Brushed Aluminum

SHOCKS

Occasional 2-Up Rear Shock		Spyder F3, F3-S	219400739
	Weight-bearing capac	ity designed for occasional 2-up use.	·
FOX [†] Performance Series Rear Su	spension	All Ryker models, except Rally Edition	219400799
A Carter	 Works with the flip of Choose from precalib and individual perform Features a spring pre Black anodized 6061 	rated soft, medium, and firm settings accord nance requirements.	
FOX Performance Series Front Suspension		All Ryker models, except Rally Edition	219400798
AN THINK OF	• Works with the flip of	rated soft, medium, and firm rebound setting nance requirements. load adjustment.	C C
Swaybar		All Ryker models	219400819
i • • j	 Helps reduce roll whit Enjoy a sportier, more 33% stiffer than stock 		while cornering.
2-Up Rear Spring (Not illustrated)		All Ryker models, except Sport and Rally models	219400974
	Stiffer rear springs.		ompatible with the FOX Performance Series Rear spension (219400799).

SILENCERS

Akrapovič† Sinister Silencer		Spyder F3, F3-S	219400701 · Black
	 Unique Akrapovič gro 	black carbon and stainless steel.	0766) available.
			219401034 • Canada / US
Akrapovič Exhaust		Spyder RT 2020 and up	219401100 · Other countries
Same	 55% lighter than a ste 	once with its three-outlet design. ock pipe, it really takes a load off. the deeply resonant Akrapovič adds 133% s 219401100.	sound output.
			219400650 • Titanium • Canada / US
Akrapovič Sport Touring 3C Sile	ncer	Spyder F3-T, F3 Limited, RT 2015 and up	219400838 • Titanium • Other countries
ST RECEIPTIONS	 Set your ride apart with the dynamic, deep resonant sound of an Akrapovič silencer. Its premium titanium and carbon fiber construction is 55% lighter than the stock model and it's been tester to meet the most stringent requirements. Not AS certified. 		•

CUSTOM ACCESSORIES

Rear Mud Flap	All Ryker models	219401137
	 Additional protection for rear projections. Flexible material. 	
Rally Fender	All Ryker models	219400963
	Give your ride that distinctive look of adventure with the Rally Stock on Rally Edition model.	Fender.

Mono Seat Cowl		All Ryker models	219401001
	 Stylish Mono Seat Cowl transforms your ride into a sporty 1-up configuration while offering added protection to the tail section of our MAX Mount (210401169) 		nfiguration while offering added protection



to the tail section of our MAX Mount (219401169).
• Ultra-high-quality injection-molded scratch-resistant construction built for the road and made for mile after mile
of solo adventure.

Incompatible with Ryker LinQ Rack, Passenger Seat, Passenger Comfort Seat and LinQ Top Case.

Cluster Relocator		All Ryker models	219400948
Moves the cluster forward, replacing the glove box, while its integrated spoiler lends it a clean, sporty look,		arated spoiler lends it a clean, sporty look.	

- Moves the cluster forward, replacing the glove box, while its integrated spoiler lends it a clean, sporty look, all without impacting cluster visibility.
- Incompatible with Adjustable Sport Windshield, Gauge Spoiler and Front Storage Organizer.



 Front Grille Trims
 All Ryker models
 219400947 • Aluminum

 The Front Grille Trims are a great way to give the ultimate excitement ride that ultimate adventure look!
 Mounting on each side of the front grille, they're a stylish way to inject a performance look and feel that blend in perfectly with our other Rally accessories.

 Super Sport Grille
 All Spyder F3 models
 I 219400595 • Black / Can-Am Red

 • Add an even more muscular look with this honeycomb-styled front grille with integrated front splitter.

Rear Spoiler		All Ryker models, except Rally and Sport models	 219400869 • Intense Black 219400870 • Adrenaline Red 219400871 • Yellow Shock
	 Easy to install. 	oiler adds style to your vehicle. 9 MAX Mount (219401169) (2-up configuratic els.	ɔn).
Air Intake Accents with Pre-Filter		All Ryker models	219401025
	 For heightened prote 	snap with the easy-to-clean motor-side intak ction of your motor intake. with the Rally model with the two aesthetic a	
Gauge Spoiler		All Ryker models	219400818
		odynamic tweak. nat's easily customized with Gauge Spoiler D s for quick, convenient installation.	Decals.
Gauge Spoiler Decal		All Ryker models	
··	 Easy-to-apply peel an for Gauge Spoiler (21 Enhances the appear 	9400818).	 219400916 • Immortal White 219400917 • Adrenaline Red 219400938 • Army Green 219400936 • Haze Blue 219400937 • Orange Blaze 219400938 • Electric Yellow 219400977 • Urban Camo 219401009 • Supersonic Green 21940016 • Liquid Titanium 219400980 • Pink Punk
Wheel Accents		Ryker models 2022 & prior except Sport and Rally Edition	219400825 • Intense Black 219400920 • Adrenaline Red
	 Add prominence and 	nts for hassle-free customization. a fresh new look to your vehicle. e when paired with Wheel Decals. nts.	
Wheel Decals		Ryker models 2022 & prior except Sport and Rally Edition	
	the look of your ride. • Easy-to-apply decals	dy eye candy designed to enhance made for all your adventures. ombined with the Wheel Accents.	219400921 • Adrenaline Red 219400922 • Army Green 219400933 • Haze Blue 219400934 • Orange Blaze 219400982 • Urban Camo 219401010 • Supersonic Green 219401017 • Liquid Titanium 219400986 • Pink Punk



Handlebar End Caps	All Spyder models	219400702 · Chrome
• Sold in pairs.		
Side Can-Am Trims	All Spyder RT models 2018 and prior	219400195 · Chrome
- Sold in pairs.		
Rear Top Cargo Trim	All Spyder RT models 2018 and prior	219400192 · Chrome
Sold in pairs.		

RIDE PROTECTION

Front Vehicle Protection		All Ryker models	219401108
	Additional protection Rally style. Incompatible with Ra	for the front of your vehicle. diator Protector.	
NEW Grille Protection Inserts		All Ryker models	219401161
	 Small inserts to fully of Snap-in installation, r 	complement the front grille protection from sino tools required.	mall projections.
Radiator Protector		All Ryker models	219400999 · Aluminum
	sman road hazaros tr	nat can have a big effect on the look of your ve	זווניס.
Splash Guards		All Ryker models	219400817 · Black
	Simple and innovative	e design that works to protect against lower b	oody splashing.
Skid Plate		All Ryker models	219401251
		, h its sturdy two-piece stamped-aluminum co YAW sensors safe from rock debris.	nstruction.
Locking Parking Brake Lever		All Ryker models	219401021
30	One of the few acces means it stays put where the stays of the stars of the st	sories designed to stop your ride from movin nen parked to ensure your peace of mind.	g, our safety-first Locking Parking Brake Lever

.

		1	I
Fuel Tank Lock		Ryker 2021 & up	219401059
	 Fuel Tank Cap with I 	ock.	
	 2 keys included. 		
Fuel Tank Lock & Parking Brake	Lock Kit	Ryker 2021 & up	219401147
		Cap and Parking Brake Lock.	
	 Same key for both. 2 keys included. 		
Ryker Learning Key		Ryker models equipped with the 900 ACE engine only	219401020
Δ		for the Can-Am Ryker 900, the Learning Key is n our 3-wheel models.	s an excellent way for new drivers
	• • •	to 56 mph (90 km/h) while still allowing for op	peration in Eco, Sport and Rally modes.
Knee Pads		All Ryker models	219400833
		urethane construction designed for enhanced nt tool-less installation. ip.	d knee comfort.

COVERS

F3 Limited Trailering Cover	F3-T (with optional top case), F3 Limited 2017 and up	219400768 • Black
Fair day	 Made of durable, 100% waterproof, fully breathable 300-d Easy-on/easy-off system ensures cover is secure in all trai Equipped with integrated exhaust panel and no-scratch fla Compatible with all stock and accessory seats regardless windshield, or top case. 	ilering conditions. annel windshield liner.
F3-T Trailering Cover	Spyder F3-T, F3 Limited 2016	219400751 · Black
San any c	 Made of durable, 100% waterproof, fully breathable 300-d Easy-on/easy-off system ensures cover is secure in all trai Equipped with integrated exhaust panel and no-scratch fla Compatible with all stock and accessory seats regardless or windshield. Incompatible with top case. 	ilering conditions. annel windshield liner.
Outdoor Cover	Spyder F3-T, F3 Limited 2016	219400603 • Black
Caller	 Durable solution-dyed UV and mildew-resistant 100-denie Soft inner liner protects windshields up to Tall Boy Windsh Compatible with F3-T with or without passenger and drive Also compatible with all F3 windshields. Incompatible with Passenger Armrests (219400726). 	nield (219400596).
Outdoor Cover	Spyder F3, F3-S	219400495 • Black
anan e	 Durable solution-dyed UV and mildew-resistant 100-denie Inner liner protects windshield. Easy maintenance. 	er polyester construction.
Travel Cover	Spyder F3-T, F3 Limited 2016	219400604 • Black
	 Start your morning ride with a dry, clean seat. Protects the top surfaces of your vehicle and stows comparison making it a great road trip companion. 	actly in the front compartment,
Custom Vehicle Cover	All Spyder RT models 2019 and prio	r 19400860 · Black
	 Made of tough water-repellent, breathable 300-denier poly This cover provides maximum vehicle protection while tra Includes integrated exhaust panel and protective flannel v Easy attach system secures cover in all trailering condition Compatible with RT Passenger Armrests (219400839). 	ilering or outdoor storing. vindshield liner.

Travel Cover

All Spyder RT models 2019 and prior

219400199 • Black

- Provides protection to vehicle's top areas (windshield, seat, top cargo).
- Stows conveniently into top cargo and takes up little space.
- Quick installation and removal.

Spyder RT 2020 and up	219400969
	Spyder RT 2020 and up

- Keep your favorite ride safe from the elements anywhere you stop while on the road.
- This 100-denier half-cover protects our optional Top Case (219401011) and comes complete with
 - an integrated pocket for convenient storage when not in use.
 - Accommodates all Can-Am accessories.

RT Outdoor Cover	Spyder RT 2020 and up	219400968

Protect the ride you love from the elements you want to avoid.

• This so er

This weatherproof, 100-denier cover is lined with no-scratch flannel for optimal windshield protection, so everything looks as good when the cover comes off as when it went on.
Fits both the Standard and Limited edition models and accommodates all Can-Am accessories.

RT Trailering Cover		Spyder RT 2020 and up	219400970
• (ur 300-denier weat	herproof Trailering Cover is the best way to ke	eep things clean and dry.
	omplete with no-sc nd all trailering atta	ratch-flannel liner, convenient heat-resistant p chments.	panel for exhaust protection,
· •	 Fits both the Standard and Limited edition models and accommodates all Can-Am accessories 		
Cate of the second seco			

All Ryker models	219401141 · Black
------------------	--------------------------

- Rugged all-weather protection perfect for temporary vehicle storage.
- Ultra-durable solution-dyed, mildew-resistant 100-denier polyester construction.
- Easy to maintain.
- Equipped with anti-scratch lining.
- Amply sized to accommodate windshield and any accessory.

ndoor Cover	All Ryker models	219401142 • Black
	 Our fully extensible polyester Indoor Cover is the to hit the road and clock some miles. Accommodates all Can-Am accessories. Suitable for indoor use only. 	ideal solution to keep your vehicle clean until you're ready
ntegrated Cover	All Ryker models	219401143 · Black



- Keep your favorite ride safe from the elements anywhere you stop while on the road.
- This 100-denier half-cover protects our optional Top Case (219401011) and comes complete with an integrated pocket
- for convenient storage when not in use. • Accommodates all Can-Am accessories!

Outdoor Cover

FREEDOM TRAILERS

Can-Am Freedom Trailer		All Spyder RT models, ST, F3-T, F3 Limited	000T1MA00 · Black
	Can-Am Spyder RT, S Hinged lid opens wid Lid opens with one h Interior's flat bottom Easily holds enough f	sion with coil-over shocks and low trailer floo IT, F3-T and F3 Limited Vehicle Stability Syste le for easy loading. and and stays open with air-spring assist. and optimized shape maximize capacity. Cap for two travelers, or two golf bags. naintains vehicle factory warranty.	m adapts to the trailer.
railer Hitch Kit and Control Mod	lule	Spyder F3-T, F3 Limited 2018 and up Spyder RT 2018-2019 Spyder RT 2020 and up	219401094 219401095 219400990
	 Impact-absorbing me Meets all stringent ve Integrated mud flap r Wiring components a Installs and removes 	ch specifically designed for use in conjunctio echanical design ensures maximum trailer an shicle safety requirements. educes damage from rock chips and other de and full-function light control module included easily. arket that maintains vehicle warranty require	d vehicle performance. ebris. d.
railer Storage Cover		Can-Am Freedom Trailer	219400592 · Black
0			
	 Allows installation of Allows installation of 	Spyder F3-T, F3 Limited 2016-2017 Spyder F3-T, F3 Limited, RT 2018 Spyder RT 2010-2017 the Trailer Hitch and the Trailer Hitch and Co the Trailer Hitch Kit and Control Module (219 the Trailer Hitch (212401094)	
Trailer Tongue Stand	 Allows installation of Allows installation of 	Spyder F3-T, F3 Limited, RT 2018 Spyder RT 2010-2017 the Trailer Hitch and the Trailer Hitch and Co the Trailer Hitch Kit and Control Module (219 the Trailer Hitch (219401094).	219400853 219400893 ntrol Module.
Not illustrated) Frailer Tongue Stand	 Allows installation of Allows installation of Allows installation of 	Spyder F3-T, F3 Limited, RT 2018 Spyder RT 2010-2017 the Trailer Hitch and the Trailer Hitch and Co the Trailer Hitch Kit and Control Module (219	219400853 219400893 Introl Module. 9401095).
Control Module Harness Service (Not illustrated) Trailer Tongue Stand (Not illustrated) 4-Pin Trailer Adaptor Harness	 Allows installation of Allows installation of Allows installation of 	Spyder F3-T, F3 Limited, RT 2018 Spyder RT 2010-2017 the Trailer Hitch and the Trailer Hitch and Co the Trailer Hitch Kit and Control Module (219 the Trailer Hitch (219401094). Can-Am Freedom, RT-622 Trailers	219400853 219400893 Introl Module. 9401095).
(Not illustrated) Trailer Tongue Stand (Not illustrated)	Allows installation of Allows installation of Allows installation of Allows installation of Keeps trailer leveled	Spyder F3-T, F3 Limited, RT 2018 Spyder RT 2010-2017 the Trailer Hitch and the Trailer Hitch and Co the Trailer Hitch Kit and Control Module (219 the Trailer Hitch (219401094). Can-Am Freedom, RT-622 Trailers when not hitched to vehicle.	219400853 219400893 Introl Module. 1401095). 219400190 219400437



PARTS & MAINTENANCE

Genuine Can-Am Parts	67
XPS Engine Oils	68
XPS Maintenance Products	69
XPS Care Products	70

GENUINE CAN-AM PARTS

		Ryker with 900 ACE engine, Spyder RS 2013 and up, Spyder RT with 998 cc engine 2010-2013, all Spyder ST models	707800306
Air Filter		All Spyder models with 1330 engine	707800483
		taminants from reaching your engine. ponents against premature wear.	
		All Ryker models	219800445 • Front Left 219800446 • Front Right 219800448 • Rear
Brake Pad Kits		Spyder 2013 and up	219800237 • Front 219800239 • Rear
		ns are considered to be the benchmark for fort, quiet, and durability in all road conditio	quality and innovation, delivering the ultimate ns.
		Ryker 600/900	415129403
NGK [†] Spark Plugs		All Spyder models	415129670 · MR7BI-8
		NGK spark plugs are recommended by I runs smoothly and delivers optimum po Consistent, reliable performance make i	
		Ryker 600/900	420956123
Oil Filter		Spyder SM6 & SE6	420956744
HITH:			
		All Ryker models	219800540
Haijiu† Batteries		All Spyder models	219800519
Construction of the second sec	making it ideal for the		al reliability, near maintenance-free performance, onger than conventional lead-acid batteries
Ryker External Snap Ring (Not illustrated)		All Ryker models	293370126
	 Secures the center lo Mandatory in installation 		
Ryker Drive Belt			422280656 • 600 ACE engine 417300571 • 900 ACE engine
2			÷

			Spyder RT 2014 and up	705501304
Drive Belts			All Spyder F3 models	705502157
	and the second s	 High-tensile strength 	carbon cord and HNBR rubber construction	deliver impressive durability, superior flexibility

- and reduced noise, while resisting abrasion.
- Tooth-side fabric composed of special low-friction fiber.

R	tyker Rally Edition model	705403056 • Front • 145/60R 16 705503346 • Rear • 205/55R 15
A	II Ryker models	705403055 • Front • 145/60R 16 705503345 • Rear • 205/45R 16
A	II Spyder models	706202317 • Front • 165/55R 15 706201411 • Front • 165/65R 14 705501464 • Rear • 225/50R 15





 Designed to work in tandem with the Can-Am Spyder innovative Vehicle Stability System to provide an ultra-stable, confident ride.

XPS ENGINE OILS

VDO AT	E144 40	o	DI	0.1
XP541	500-40	Synthetic	Biena	UII

9779133 • 946 ml / 1 quart 9779290 • Europe 9779134 • 3.785 L / 1 US gallon 9779291 • Europe



- Designed for high-performance off-road, on-road and PWC 4-stroke engines, including turbo or supercharged powersports engines.
- Powersport formula with premium anti-wear and anti-corrosion additives.
- Provides superior engine and transmission protection against rust
- and corrosion even in extreme conditions.

4T 5W-40 Synthetic Blend Oil Change Kit	9779247 • Rotax 991 (SM5) engine 9779249 • Rotax 1330 engine 9779298 • 600 CC engine 9779299 • 900 CC engine
---	---



- Ultra-convenient "all-in-one" oil change kit saves time and money.
- Includes XPS Synthetic Blend Oil, oil filter, O-rings and washer.

XPS MAINTENANCE PRODUCTS

Synthetic Grease Suspension



- Designed to work specifically with the components found in Can-Am vehicle suspensions.
- It is highly stable and offers optimal lubrication at both extreme cold and high temperatures while protecting
- suspension components from dirt and moisture, as well as corrosion under extreme washout conditions.

DOT 4 Brake Fluid



- Meets or exceeds all DOT3 and DOT4 brake fluid requirements.
- High-temperature formula resists fade, and also conditions seals and O-rings in braking system.

Racing Brake Fluid RS600		9779152 · 12 fl oz / 355 ml
	 Exceeds DOT4 brake fluid requirements for extreme conditions. 	

 Extreme, 579-degree boiling 	a point tomporaturo io idoa	l for high domand oon	litiona ta aambat braka fada
Extreme, 579-degree boiling	a point temperature is luea	a for high-demand cond	informs to compatibrake face.

- Will not harm seals or braking system components.
- Should be added only to a clean/unfilled system to avoid dilution and diminished performance.
- Low-moisture formula slows water vapor absorption through multiple heat cycles.

Extended Life Pre-mixed Coolant		9779150 · 946 ml / 1 quart
	 Antifreeze/coolant contains the correct dilution and the necessary additives to prevent corrosion and inhibit cavitation in BRP cooling systems. 	
· 2	Long-life, 5-year formula specially formulated for BRP vehicles.	

- Superior heat transfer.
 - Ideal replacement for vehicles that normally use a 2-year antifreeze/coolant (green).
- 5 years (orange).

Fuel Stabilizer

9779171 • 8 fl oz / 236 ml 9779183 • Europe

9779163 · 14 oz. / 400 g

9779151 • 12 fl oz / 355 ml 9779207 • Europe

- Ethanol-compatible and will stabilize fuel in your tank to keep it from breaking down and causing hard starting, throttle
 hesitation and poor run quality.
- Ethanol attracts moisture, and this product contains powerful anti-corrosion additives to protect fuel system components.
- Prevents problems associated with E10 fuels.

Storage Oil

9779173 · 12 oz. / 350 g

High-performance fogging oil designed to protect internal engine parts from rust and corrosion.

- This special formula exceeds other fogging oil performance.
- It coats engine internals indefinitely but is burned away through combustion when engine is started after storage.
- Protects engines during non-use or storage.
- Burns complete upon startup.



XPS CARE PRODUCTS

All-Purpose Cleaner & Degrease	r	9779328 • 22 fl oz/650 ml 9779329 • 2 qt/1.89 L
	 Removes tough road grime, grease, oil and residue, including brak suspension components. The phosphate free eco-friendly formula is safe for metal, painted 	ke dust from tires, rims, engines, chains, driveline and
Matte Finish Waterless Cleaner		9779330 · 22 fl oz/650 ml
	 Waterless polymer cleaner specifically for matte, flat and denim su Contains no wax or silicone and won't streak, shine or add gloss to Cleans without buffing. 	
Multi-surface & Glass Cleaner		9779331 • 22 fl oz/650 ml
	 Waterless all-purpose polymer cleaning solution for plastic, paint, Removes grime easily and leaves a thin protective layer, making fu Dries quickly with no streaks or marks left behind. 	
Gloss Enhancing Quick Detailer		9779332 · 4 fl oz/118 ml 9779333 · 16 fl oz/473 ml
	 Provides a high gloss shine and protective coating to repel mud, d Nanotechnology polymers shine surfaces quickly while eliminatin Waterless use makes it easy to apply, even in direct sunlight as lor Safe on paint, plastic, metal, glass and chrome. 	g static build up.
Bug Cleaner		9779343 • 16 fl oz/473 ml
	 Removes insects and tar without harming surfaces. Dried bugs leave the worst stains on your vehicle's surface. This fastubborn tar. Safe for paint, plastics, chrome, headlights and windshields. 	ast-acting formula eliminates those stains along with
Spray Wax with Polymer		9779347 • 16 fl oz/473 ml
	 Nanotechnology approach combines polymers and carnauba wax for superior shine and protection that penetrates and adheres better to outperform other waxes. This premium product is perfect for paint, plastics and polycarbonate to get a long-lasting protective barrier from the elements, including the sun's UV rays. Safe to use even in direct sunlight. 	
Road Grime Wash		9779350 · 22 fl oz/650 ml 9779351 · 2 qt/1.89 L
	 Formulated specifically for powersport road vehicles to remove w Low-foam formula penetrates and breaks the bonds holding road easily. Cleans grease, oil, brake dust and other stubborn dirt in no time. 	-



Moto Foaming Wash

Thick foam that dislodges and suspends dirt to protect surfaces.

- Perfect for matte, flat and denim surfaces, the pH-neutral formula is also safe for waxes and sealants.
 - It rinses leaving no deposits.
- Works in pressure washers or by hand.

Black Plastic & Rubber Restorer



- Restores and revives unpainted rubber, plastic and vinyl to a like-new look.

- Removes light oxidation and provides long-lasting UV protection.

Note: Please contact your nearest dealer for suggested retail prices of oil based products.

9779344 • 16 fl oz/473 ml

9779335 • 7.6 fl oz/225 ml

9779345 · 2 qt/1.89 L

NOTES



APPAREL

Helmets	76
Communication Systems	77
Riding Gear	79
CE and SAS-TEC	84
Gloves	86
Rain Gear	87
Sportswear	88
Caps	92
Tubes & Gaitors	93
Play & Licensing Products	94
Bags & Accessories	94
Sizing Chart	95

NEW N60-6 Full face helmet



AirBooster Technology system ensures optimal ventilation where the rider's head most requires it.



Ultra-wide scratch-resistant silicone sealed profile with pinlock, fog-resistant inner shield for the best protection and vision.



CAN-AM N60-6 FULL FACE HELMET

448773

HELMETS

NEW Can-Am N60-6 Full Face H	elmet	448773 • DOT XS, S, M, L, XL, 2XL, 3XL		Red (30), White (01), Yellow (10)
	Can-Am N60.6 Staple Full-Fac			guard air intake and rear extractors. nted Microlock double lever retention system.
	 Ultra-wide, scratch-resistant silicone-sealed profile Pinlo inner shield. 		eco-	a-Comfort interior padding made from friendly fabrics. hable cheek pads.
	 Multi-adjustable anti-fog scr sunshield with UV protection 			vear compatible.
	The exclusive AirBooster Te ensures optimal ventilation head needs it most.	chnology system	• ECE	version not available in North America.
Can-Am N21 Open Face Helmet		448481 • DOT S, M, L, XL, 2XL, 3XL		Matte Black (93)
	Can-Am N21 Open Face Heln	net.		olock quick-release chin strap.
Super-strong lightweigh Replaceable anti-scratc Fully removable, washall		ner shield.	• ECE	version not available in North America.
Can-Am N40-5 GT Crossover Helmet		448569 • DOT XS, S, M, L, XL, 2XL		Black (90), Magnesium (24), Matte Black (93), White (01)
	 Can-Am N40-5 GT Crossover Super-strong, lightweight, ar polycarbonate shell with intr Optically correct shield prote while offering a large eye poor in seconds. Scratch-resistant and anti-foc Innovative multivent airflow 	erodynamically tuned egrated spoiler. ects the entire face ort and can be changed ogging UV sunshield.	 Velour-padded chinstrap with Microlo retention system. Complete with chin guard plugs, side helmet storage pouch. Compatible with Bluetooth communic (sold separately). ECE version not available in North Am 	
Can-Am N40-5 Jet Helmet		448572 · DOT XS, S, M, L, XL, 2XL		Magnesium (24), Matte Black (93), White (01)
	Can-Am N40-5 Jet Helmet.			vative ventilation system. grated chin straps.
	 Ultra-wide scratch-resistant Multi-adjustable anti-fog scr with UV protection. 		• Com (solo	patible with Bluetooth communication system I separately). version not available in North America.
	net	448707 · DOT XS, S, M, L, XL, 2XL, 3XL		Matte Black (93)
Can-Am N70-2-X Crossover Helm	liot			
Can-Am N70-2-X Crossover Helr	Can-Am N70-2-X Crossover h	elmet.		00 scratch- and fog-resistant treated Lexan automatic quick retraction.
Can-Am N70-2-X Crossover Helr	Can-Am N70-2-X Crossover h • Ultra-wide Pinlock face shie		with • 2 sh	
Can-Am N70-2-X Crossover Helr	Can-Am N70-2-X Crossover h Ultra-wide Pinlock face shie field of vision. Clear anti-fog Pinlock lens ir 	ld gives the rider a greater	with • 2 sh L–X> • Rem	automatic quick retraction. ell sizes (XS–M are in the small shell, (XL are in the large shell). ovable protective chin guard.
Can-Am N70-2-X Crossover Helr	Can-Am N70-2-X Crossover h Ultra-wide Pinlock face shie field of vision. 	ld gives the rider a greater ncluded. s to various positions.	with • 2 sh L–XX • Rem • Airb air-in	automatic quick retraction. ell sizes (XS–M are in the small shell, (XL are in the large shell).

COMMUNICATION SYSTEMS

	NEW Nolan [†] B902-R Bluetooth C	comm System (Single)	448722 · One size		Black (90)
		m system (single). nger or vehicle-to-vehicle h compatibility.	sma durin • Integ auto • Sate (com	tooth connectivity with iOS [†] and Android [†] rtphones and A2DP MP3 player with auto-mute ng incoming calls. grated FM radio with six station presets and -search and tune. Ilite navigator integration via Bluetooth npatible models only). dows [†] and OS X [†] compatibility.	
	Sena [†] 5S Bluetooth Comm Syste	m (Single)	448755 • One size		Black (90)
		Sena 5S Bluetooth comm sys • Bluetooth® 5. • HD speakers. • HD intercom. • Intercom 700M/0.4 MI.	tem (single).	• Mult • Audi • LCD	-way intercom. ilanguage voice command. o multitasking™. display. rtphone app. adio.
	Sena 5S Bluetooth Comm System	m (Dual)	448756 · One size		Black (90)
MISC	×2	Sena 5S Bluetooth comm sys • Bluetooth® 5. • HD speakers. • HD intercom. • Intercom 700M/0.4 MI.	(dual).	• Mult • Audi • LCD	-way intercom. ilanguage voice command. o multitasking™. display. rtphone app. adio.
	NEW Sena 50R H/K Bluetooth C	omm System (Single)	448771 • One size		Black (90)
	Sena 50R Bluetooth Comm S with superior audio quality. Sound by Harman Kardon® Mesh 2.0: robust reliability. One-Click-to-Connect simp Mesh Intercom™ features s Multi-channel protocol in C switch between 9 comm ch		icity. uperior audio quality. pen Mesh allows users to	 Sena Conv ("He 30% Incluupda An e 	tooth® 5 enabled. a's new benchmark for HD speakers. y Google"/"Hey Siri"). faster Rapid-Charging. udes WiFi Adapter which charges and installs ates automatically. legant, glove-friendly three-button interface. e commands recognized across 8 languages.
	NEW Sena 50R H/K Bluetooth C	omm System (Dual)	448772 · One size		Black (90)
	×2	ystem (Dual) icity. uperior audio quality. pen Mesh allows users to annels.	 Sena Conv ("He 30% Incluupda An e 	tooth [®] 5 enabled. a's new benchmark for HD speakers. venience of voice-activated digital assistant access y Google"/"Hey Siri"). faster Rapid-Charging. udes WiFi Adapter which charges and installs ates automatically. legant, glove-friendly three-button interface. e commands recognized across 8 languages.	

MAKE A STATEMENT ON AND OFF YOUR RIDE

COOL CUT, COOLER FEATURES!

MEN'S RONE HARRINGTON JACKET CE/UKCA 440972



NEW INTEGRATED TIMELAPSE PHONE POCKET

No action camera needed. Simply secure your phone, snap it into place, set it to time lapse and go!





Time Lapse View

WOMEN'S VICK LEATHER JACKET CE/UKCA





RIDE WITH STYLE IN THE NEW CUSTOMIZABLE JACKETS FOR MEN AND WOMEN!

JACKET CE/UKCA

WOMEN'S LIPA CUSTOMIZABLE

MEN'S VEDA CHORE CUSTOMIZABLE JACKET CE/UKCA 440965







Reflective



Customizable



440967

CAN-AM TRIM PACK 454748

Vented

Personalize your new Can-Am jacket with the all-new trim pack (sold separately).

INCLUDES

- · Woven patches with hook and loop at back
- Silicone labels.
- Button options.
- · Pull options.



RIDING GEAR

	Men's Cuna Bomber Jacket Cl	/UKCA	440963 · S, M, L, XL, 2XL,	3XL	Army Green (77), Burgundy (35)	CE	UK
		 Men's Cuna Bomber Jacket. CE-certified (EU safety, health a requirements) A rating. UKCA-certified (UK Conformity Main fabric: 90% PES (polyeth 3% elastane. DWR treatment. Insulation: 40 gsm compact p 	h and environmental protection ity Assessed marking). ethersulfone), 7% PU, ethersulfone), 7% PU, ethersulfone		ovable SAS-TEC Flex armor in elbow and sh k armor sold separately). er front PU-coated zipper. nal water-resistant zip pocket. erior hand pockets. t cuff, waistband and collar. ding at chest as sunglasses loops.		
	NEW Men's Rone Harrington J	acket CE/UKCA	440972 • S, M, L, XL, 2XL,	3XL	Charcoal Grey (07), Indigo Blue (82)	CE	Uk Cf
		Men's Harrington Rone Jacket. CE-certified (EU safety, health a requirements) A rating. UKCA-certified (UK Conformity • Main fabric: 95% PES (polyeth • CORDURA® stretch nylon. • 40 gsm compact poly fill. • Inner liner in square quilt with wicking material.	Assessed marking). nersulfone), 5% PU.	 Remain (back) PU-c No-p Internition Rib and Sungetime 	It treatment. ovable SAS-TEC Flex armor in elbow and sh k armor sold separately). oated zipper at center front and 2 hand poc ro pocket at chest to enable hands-free pict nal water-resistant zip pocket. It cuffs and bottom hem. Jasses loop at chest. ective details.	kets.	
•	NEW Men's Veda Chore Custo	mizable Jacket CE/UKCA	440965 • S, M, L, XL, 2XL,	3XL	Charcoal Grey (07), Indigo Blue (82)	CE	UI
	Men's Veda Chore Jacket. CE-certified (EU safety, health requirements) A rating. UKCA-certified (UK Conformit • Main fabric: nylon 65%, cott • CORDURA® stretch twill. • DWR treatment. • Fully lined.		Assessed marking).	(bacl PU-c Storr Inter Cust with	ovable SAS-TEC Flex armor in elbow and sh k armor sold separately). oated zipper at front pocket and hand pocket n flap over center front zipper with snaps. nal water-resistant zip pocket. omizable sleeve patch pad (for interchangea trim kit sold separately). cctive details.	ets.	hes
	NEW Men's Kade Denim Pants	s CE/UKCA	441689 • 30, 32, 34, 36, 34, 42, 44	8, 40,	Charcoal Grey (07), Indigo Blue (82)	CE	U
		Stretch and resistant Kade Den CE-certified (EU safety, health a requirements) A rating. UKCA-certified (UK Conformity 65% cotton, 32% polyester, 3 • 4-way stretch twill fabric.	and environmental protection Assessed marking).	(bacl • Knee • 5-po • Knee	vovable SAS-TEC Flex armor in elbow and sh k armor sold separately). s and rear lined. cket jean-style riding pant. e reinforcement. ulated side seam.	oulder	
-	NEW Women's Lipa Customiza	able Jacket CE/UKCA	440967 • XS, S, M, L, XL		Charcoal Grey (07), Indigo Blue (82)	CE	UI
	Women's customizable tour jack CE-certified (EU safety, health ar requirements) A rating. UKCA-certified (UK Conformity A Main fabric: nylon 65%, cotton 3 • CORDURA® stretch twill. • Fully lined. • DWR treatment.		and environmental protection Assessed marking).	(bacl PU-c Storr Inter Snap Cust with	vovable SAS-TEC Flex armor in elbow and sh k armor sold separately). oated zipper at front pocket and hand pock n flap over center front zipper with snap. nal water-resistant zip pocket. o cuffs closure. omizable sleeve patch pad (for interchange: trim kit sold separately). cctive details.	ets.	hes
	NEW Women's Vick Leather Ja	cket CE/UKCA	440977 • XS, S, M, L, XL		Black (90)	CE	Uk Cf
		Women's Vick Leather Jacket. CE-certified (EU safety, health a requirements) A rating. UKCA-certified (UK Conformity Main fabric: 100% leather. • Removable SAS-TEC Flex arm (back armor sold separately). • Waterproof.	Assessed marking).	 Leath YKK[®] YKK[®] 2 har Adju Mob 	yovable high-pile fleece liner. her quality drum-dyed cow hide with DWR.		

ORIGINALS DESIGNS

INSPIRED BY TRADITION. BUILT FOR THE MODERN RIDER.

MEN'S BRODE LEATHER JACKET CE

 $\begin{array}{c} \textbf{EY BENEFITS} \\ \hline \textbf{EY BENEFITS} \\ \hline \textbf{EY BENEFITS} \\ \hline \textbf{Vater resistant} \\ \hline \textbf{Eflective} \\ \hline \textbf{eflective} \\ \hline \textbf{eflective} \\ \hline \textbf{heted} \end{array}$

WOMEN'S ANNICK JACKET CE

+0300

KEY BENEFITS

 المحافظ

 Great airflow

 حجم

 Stretch mobility

 والمحافظ

 Reinforced

ULTIMATE COMFORT AND LIGHTWEIGHT!



	NEW Men's Brode Leather Jacke	et CE/UKCA	440969 · S, M, L, XL, 2XL, 3	XL	Black (90)	CE	UK CA
MEN'S		Men's Brode Cafe Jacket. CE certified (EU safety, health protection requirements) A ra UKCA certified (UK Conformit • Main fabric: 100% leather. • Waterproof treated leather v waterproof Z liner. • Stretch mesh at side panels • CE certified 3L laminated 10 breathable membrane.	ating. ty Assessed marking). vith internal and at underarm.	(bac • YKK • Inter • 2 ex • Key • Vent • Adju • Refle	novable SAS-TEC Flex armor in elbow and sk armor sold separately). AquaGuard® zipper at center front. rnal waterproof pocket. terior hand pockets and 2 chest pockets pocket at arm. ts at biceps. Istable cafe collar. ective details. curved arms.		der
	NEW Men's Sythe Mesh Jacket	CE/UKCA	440975 · S, M, L, XL, 2XL, 3	XL	Black (90), Green (70)	CE	UK CA
	Men's Sythe Mesh Jacket. CE certified (EU safety, health protection requirements) A re UKCA certified (UK Conformi • Main fabric: 90% PES (polye • Homologated mesh at body		ating. ty Assessed marking). ethersulfone), 10% PU.	(bac • 2 ex • Inte • Adju	novable SAS-TEC Flex armor in elbow an sk armor sold separately). terior hand pockets. rmal water-resistant zip pocket. Istable collar and cuffs. ective details.	d shou	der
	NEW Women's Annick Jacket CE	E/UKCA	440966 • XS, S, M, L, XL		Charcoal Grey (07), Warm Grey (15)	CE	UK CA
		Women's soft textile jacket w CE certified (EU safety, health protection requirements) A re UKCA certified (UK Conformin • Main fabric: 88% nylon, 12% • Quilted insert: 100% leather • Breathable and stretchable and side panels.	n and environmental hting. ty Assessed marking). 6 spandex.	(bac • Adju • 2 ex • Cafe	novable SAS-TEC Flex armor in elbow an k armor sold separately). Istable collar and cuffs. terior hand pockets. e collar with snap closure. curved arms.	3 51100	uer
	NEW Women's Tuli Mesh Jacket	CE/UKCA	440973 • XS, S, M, L, XL		Black (90), Warm Grey (15)	CE	UK
ORIGINAL LINEUP		Women's soft Tuli Mesh Jack CE certified (EU safety, healt protection requirements) A ra UKCA certified (UK Conformi • Main fabric: 90% PES (polye • Homologated mesh at body		• Silic • 2 ex mes • Adju	a adjustability. one screenprint at chest. terior hand pockets with zipper and 2 int sh pockets. Istable collar and cuff. ective details.	erior	
	NEW Women's Paso Moto Legg	ing CE/UKCA	454716 • XS, S, M, L, XL		Black (90)	CE	UK
		Women's Paso Moto Legging CE certified (EU safety, health protection requirements) A re UKCA certified (UK Conformit	n and environmental ating.	Rem • Arm	a stretch Kevlar knit at knees and sitting a novable SAS-TEC Flex armor in knees. or ready pockets at hips. al reflective print.	area.	

JACKETS ARE MORE INCLUSIVE THAN EVER!

EXTENDED SIZING NOW AVAILABLE IN SELECT WOMEN'S STYLES

WOMEN'S ANNICK PLUS JACKET CE 440974



Great airflow

Stretch mobility





We are dedicated to making riding inclusive for all women. We know it's not always easy finding the perfect fit, so we are thrilled to offer Plus Size ranges.

WHAT'S DIFFERENT?

- Different proportions.
- Increase stretch where it counts.
- Extended material for a more comfy ride.

SIZE REFERENCE								
XS	S	М	L	XL	Х	1X	2X	3X
2-4	6-8	10-12	14-16	16-18	18	20	22	24

WOMEN'S TULI PLUS MESH JACKET 440976

Stretch mobility



Lightweight

WOMEN'S LIPA PLUS CUSTOMIZABLE JACKET

KEY BENEFITS



Lightweight



 $\overset{}{\textcircled{}}$

Customizable





	ustomizable Jacket CE/UKCA 440971 · X, 1X, 2	
	Women's touring jacket customizable for Plus.	 DWR treatment.
	CE certified (EU safety, health and environment protection requirements) A rating.	 Removable SAS-TEC Flex armor in elbow and shoulde (back armor sold separately).
	UKCA certified (UK Conformity Assessed marki	ng). • PU Coated zipper at front pocket and hand pockets.
		 Storm flap over center front zipper with snap.
	 Main fabric: nylon 65%, cotton 35%. 	 Internal water-resistant zip pocket.
	CORDURA® stretch twill.	 Snap cuffs closure.
	Fully lined.	 Customizable sleeve patch pad (for interchangeable patches with trim kit sold separately).
		Reflective details.
IEW Women's Annick Jac	ket Plus CE/UKCA 440974 • X, 1X, 2	Charcoal Grey (07), Warm Grey (15)
	Women's soft textile jacket with leather inserts. CE certified (EU safety, health and environment	Breathable and stretchable mesh panels at underarm and side panels.
	protection requirements) A rating.	 Removable SAS-TEC Flex armor in elbow and shoulder
	UKCA certified (UK Conformity Assessed marki	
	12 C	 Adjustable collar and cuffs.
	 Main fabric: 88% nylon, 12% spandex. 	 2 exterior hand pockets.
	Ouiltad insort: 100% leathar	Cafe collar with snap closure.

WOMEN'S

	 CE certified (EU safety, health protection requirements) A ra UKCA certified (UK Conformit Main fabric: 88% nylon, 12% Quilted insert: 100% leather 	ating. ty Assessed marking). ó spandex.	 Removable SAS-TEC Flex armor in elbow (back armor sold separately). Adjustable collar and cuffs. 2 exterior hand pockets. Cafe collar with snap closure. Pre-curved arms. 	v and shoul	der
NEW Women's Tuli Plus Mesh	Jacket CE/UKCA	440976 · X, 1X, 2X	Black (90), Warm Grey (15)	CE	UK CA
	Women's soft Tuli Plus Mesh CE certified (EU safety, health protection requirements) A ra UKCA certified (UK Conformi • Main fabric: 90% PES (polye • Homologated mesh at body	n and environmental ating. ty Assessed marking). ethersulfone), 10% PU.	 Removable SAS-TEC Flex armor in elbow (back armor sold separately). Side adjustability. Silicone screenprint at chest. 2 exterior hand pockets with zipper and mesh pockets. Adjustable collar and cuff. Reflective details. 		der
NEW Women's Paso Plus Mote	o Legging CE/UKCA	441691 · X, 1X, 2X	Black (90)	CE	UK CA
	Women's Paso Plus Moto Leg	gging.	 Armor ready pockets at hips. 		
	CE certified (EU safety, health protection requirements) A ra		 Tonal reflective print. 		
	UKCA certified (UK Conformi • Ultra-stretch Kevlar knit at kn • Removable SAS-TEC Flex ar	nees and sitting area.			



CE CERTIFICATIONS

Let's face it, getting riding gear and equipment that will protect you on the road can be complex. With a wide variety of different laws, certifications, and rating systems, it can all become very confusing very fast.

However, you can ride assured when you see the CE symbol on your Can-Am gear. These products have gone through significant testing and meet the stringent requirements necessary to earn this certification.

All of our CE certified items have passed the following tests: impact abrasion resistance, tear strength, seam strength, wash testing, and chemical testing.

So when you see the CE mark on your Can-Am gear, you can ride with peace of mind knowing your equipment has you covered.



SAS-TEC PROTECTORS

Our riding jackets include removable SAS-TEC protectors in the shoulders and elbows, as well as a zone for a back protector (sold separately). SAS-TEC protectors are low-profile, modular, and most importantly, highly effective shock absorbers.





	NEW Removable Elbow, Knee &	Shoulder Protectors (Pair)	488097 · One size		Black (90)
JEX	Removable Elbow, Knee & Sh We recommend these protect elbow and knee.			• Rem	ost invisible under clothing. ovable, hand washable and usable after impact. as a pair.
		CE Level 1. Flexible and lightweight.			ulder/elbow and knee for men. ulder and knee for women.
UNISEX	NEW Removable Back Protecto	or (Unit)	488098 · L		Black (90)
		Removable Back Protector (un Central back protector.	nit).		ovable, hand washable and usable after impact. per unit.
	CE level 1. Almost invisible under cloth		ing.	Fit: ▪ All ja	ackets for men and women.
	NEW Removable Elbow Protectors (Pair)		488099 · One size		Black (90)
WOMEN'S		Removable Elbow Protectors We recommend these protec	u ,	• Rem	ost invisible under clothing. ovable, hand washable and usable after impact. as a pair.
Ň		CE Level 1. Flexible and lightweight.		Fit: • Elbow for women.	
	NEW Removable Hip Protectors	s (Pair)	488102 • One size		Black (90)
×		Removable Hip Protectors (pa We recommend these protec		Fit: Pant	t hips for men and women.
UNISEX	CE Level 1. Flexible and lightweight. Almost invisible under clo Removable, hand washab Sold as a pair.		•		

<u>GLOVES</u>

	PEERCE LEATHER For ultimate protection	RANGER For comfort and ventilation	HELIOS For good dexterity and comfort	CAN-AM STEER 2.0 The affordable option				
Ventilation	$\bullet \bullet \circ \circ \circ$	$\bullet \bullet \bullet \bullet \circ$	$\bullet \bullet \bullet \circ \circ$	$\bullet \bullet \bullet \circ \circ$				
Armor		$\bullet \bullet \bullet \circ \circ \circ$	$\bullet \bullet \circ \circ \circ \circ$	0000				
Price		$\bullet \bullet \bullet \bullet \bigcirc$	$\bullet \bullet \bullet \circ \circ$	$\bullet \bullet \bullet \circ \circ$				
Sizes		Unisex XS to 3XL						
Material	Neoprene and leather	Polyethersulfone and leather	Polyethersulfone and neoprene	Polyethersulfone and leather				

Cuff material: airprene cuff and strap.
al • Clarino Super-Suede palm. • Clear silicone print for better dexterity on the palm. rg). • 4-way stretch between fingers. • Internal integrated knuckle pad. • ELS, • Touchscreen index and thumb. • Hook and loop wrist closure.

NEW Unisex	Peerce Leather (Gloves CE/UKCA	446347 • XS, S, M, L, XL,	2XL, 3XL	Black (90)	(έčà
	da,	Peerce Leather Gloves. CE-certified (EU safety, health a protection requirements) A rati		 Gaunt 	tion: 100 gsm at backhand. Iet gusset in 4-way stretch C djustable hook and loop tab.		
		UKCA-certified (UK Conformity	Assessed marking).	 Palm s 	slider protector.		
L.C.		 90% leather, 5% PES (polyeth) 	• 3 mm neoprene p ES (polyethersulfone), 3% neoprene, knuckle.		neoprene panel integrated u	under the floati	ng
	2% ELS.			 Touchscreen index and thumb. 			

- Reflective details.
- Main: matte finish, goatskin leather.Liner: antimicrobial fleece.
- NEW Unisex Peerce Radiant Leather Gloves CE/UKCA 446349. VS S.M.L.XI. 2XI. 3XI. Black (90)

Evv Unisex	Peerce Radiant L	eather Gloves CE/ UKCA	446349 • X5, 5, WI, L, XL, ZXL, 3XL		Black (90)		· CA
		Radiant Peerce Leather Gloves CE-certified (EU safety, health a requirements) A rating. UKCA-certified (UK Conformity		 Back h Elastic Accore 	ined with anti-microb nand insulation 100 g wrist with hook and dion rib detail throug Neoprene panel inte	jms. I loop tab closur Ihout.	e.
and see		 90% leather, 5% PES (polyeth Main: matte finish, goatskin le 	ersulfone), 3% neoprene, 2% ELS.	knuck		•	ating
		 Liner: fleece with antimicrobia 			gauntlet with adjustal		p tab.
		 Insulation: 100 gsm at backha 	ind.	 Reflect 	tive details.		
		 Gauntlet gusset in 4-way stret 	ch CORDURA®.	• D30 in	ntegrated knuckle.		
		 Palm slider protector. 		 Includ 	les 2 batteries and a	charger.	
			1	1			

CE RR NEW Unisex Ranger Gloves CE/UKCA 446355 • XS, S, M, L, XL, 2XL, 3XL Black (90) Textile Air Mesh Ranger Gloves. • Perforated synthetic leather palm. CE-certified (EU safety, health and environmental - Leather reinforcing panels on the palm. protection requirements) A rating. Articulated fingers for easier movements. UKCA-certified (UK Conformity Assessed marking). Hard knuckle protector. Touchscreen index and thumb. - 55% PES (polyethersulfone), 28% leather, 10% airprene, • Hook and loop wrist closure. 5% ELS, 2% PU. · Reflective details. • 4-way air mesh.

Unisex Can-Am Steer	2.0 Gloves	CE/UKCA	446373 • XS, S, M, L, XL, 2	XL, 3XL	Black (90), Green (70), Warm Grey (15) CE 🛛
		Textile Mesh Glove Can-Am Ste CE-certified (EU safety, health a protection requirements) A ratio UKCA-certified (UK Conformity	and environmental ng.	SilicorArticul	er reinforcing panels on the palm. he print at knuckles. lated fingers for easier movements. hsh panels for ventilation and mobility.
	4	 68% PES (polyethersulfone), 1 5% ELS, 2% PU. Perforated synthetic leather p. 	· · · ·	 Hook a 	screen index and thumb. and loop wrist closure. tive details.

UNISEX

CEUK

RAIN GEAR

	Rain Suit (Kit)		440928 • XS, S, M, L, XL, 2X	L, 3XL	Black (90)
		Rain Suit (Kit). Stretchable, breathable, wind waterproof packable rain jack • 100% polyester. • Waterproof and windproof. • Fully seam-sealed.		 Pants with YKK[®] Adjus Refle Inclu 	et: elastic hem and cuff s: elastic waistband and at edge of pant elastic stirrups and side zippers. [®] AquaGuard [®] matte zippers. stable sleeves with Velcro [†] tab. ective details. ides storage bag. hen: Order one size down
	NEW Unisex Seil Packable Jacke	t	440968 • XS, S, M, L, XL, 2X	L, 3XL	Black (90), Green (70)
SEX		Unisex Seil Packable Anorak. Can be easily stored away wh • Main fabric: 85% PES (Polye 5% Elastane. • Completely seam-sealed.		 Weld Pack Lycra Adjust 	en hand pockets with water-resistant zippers. led waterproof chest pockets. able in back pocket. a cuff with thumbholes. stable cuffs. active details.
UNISEX	NEW Can-Am Unisex Emergency	Rain Kit	440979 • XS, S, M, L, XL, 2XI	L, 3XL	Black (90)
		Can-Am Unisex Emergency R Two piece rain suit. • 100% PES (polyethersulfone • Waterproof zipper. • Adjustment possible at neck	·).	ZippeStora	elasticated waist. er at leg for easy on/off. age bag for jacket and pant. Am reflective print on chest and arm.
	NEW Unisex Aegis Rain Overpan	ts	441687 · XS, S, M, L, XL, 2X	L, 3XL	Black (90)
		Unisex Aegis Rain Overpants. Easily foldable. • 85% PES (Polyethersulfone). • Fully seam-sealed. • Packable in back pocket.		 Hook Wais Elast 	h lining for more breathability. < and loop cuffs adjustments. tband with belt loops. ic waistband. ective details.
	Windproof Pants		441637 • 30, 32, 34, 36, 38, 4 42, 44	10,	Black (90)
MEN'S		Windproof Pants. • 96% polyester, 4% spandex. • Windproof, water-resistant s • Brushed fabric interior for ex • Ergonomic high-back design	oft shell. ceptional comfort.	• Two	bmmodate belts. back, two hip and one zippered thigh pocket racticality and convenience.
	Ladies' Windproof Pants		441638 • 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16,	18	Black (90)
WOMEN'S		 Windproof Pants. 96% polyester, 4% spandex. Windproof, water-resistant s Brushed fabric interior for ex Ergonomic high-back design 	ceptional comfort.	• Two	ommodate belts. back, two hip and one zippered thigh pocket racticality and convenience.



SPORTSWEAR

Vien's Packable Jacket		454509 · S, M, L, XL, 2XL, 3XL	Black (90)
	Packable jacket with synthetic		ckable biker-look jacket with snap-tab collar. ater-repellent finish.
	 100% polyester. 		eflective details.
	 Synthetic insulation. 	• Ei	nbossed lining.
			hand pockets, 1 chest pocket and 1 inner pocket. elded pattern design.
NEW Men's Puffer Hooded Jacke	et	454648 • S, M, L, XL, 2XL, 3XL	Black (90), Indigo Blue (82)
	Puffer for everyday use.	• A	ljustable drawcord at hem.
		• R(emovable hood.
	 100% stretchable polyester. 	• In	ner lining straps at back.
	 Synthetic insulation: 200 gsr 	n. • 2	non-visible hand pockets.
		• R	flective Can-Am logo at front.
NEW Men's Puffer Vest		454649 • S, M, L, XL, 2XL, 3XL	Black (90)
	Puffer for everyday use.	• A	ljustable drawcord at hem.
			ner lining straps at back.
			•
	100% stretchable polyester.Synthetic insulation: 200 gsr		non-visible hand pockets. ¡flective Can-Am logo at front.
		n. • R	
Nomen's Puffer Hooded Jacket/	Synthetic insulation: 200 gsr	n. • Ri 454644 · XS, S, M, L, XL	eflective Can-Am logo at front.
Nomen's Puffer Hooded Jacket/ NEW Women's Puffer Hooded Jacket	Synthetic insulation: 200 gsr cket Plus	n. • R 454644 • XS, S, M, L, XL 454695 • X, 1X, 2X	eflective Can-Am logo at front. Black (90), Burgundy (35)
	Synthetic insulation: 200 gsr	n. • R 454644 • XS, S, M, L, XL 454695 • X, 1X, 2X • A	Black (90), Burgundy (35)
	Synthetic insulation: 200 gsr cket Plus Puffer for everyday use.	n. • R 454644 • XS, S, M, L, XL 454695 • X, 1X, 2X • A • R	Black (90), Burgundy (35) Jjustable drawcord at hem. emovable hood.
	Synthetic insulation: 200 gsr cket Plus Puffer for everyday use. 100% stretchable polyester.	n. • R 454644 • XS, S, M, L, XL 454695 • X, 1X, 2X • A • R • In	Black (90), Burgundy (35) Jjustable drawcord at hem. emovable hood. ner lining straps at back.
	Synthetic insulation: 200 gsr cket Plus Puffer for everyday use.	n. • R 454644 • XS, S, M, L, XL 454695 • X, 1X, 2X • A • R • In n. • 2	Black (90), Burgundy (35) Jjustable drawcord at hem. emovable hood. ner lining straps at back. non-visible hand pockets.
	Synthetic insulation: 200 gsr cket Plus Puffer for everyday use. 100% stretchable polyester.	n. • R 454644 • XS, S, M, L, XL 454695 • X, 1X, 2X • A • R • In n. • 2 • W	Black (90), Burgundy (35) Jjustable drawcord at hem. emovable hood. ner lining straps at back.
	Synthetic insulation: 200 gsr cket Plus Puffer for everyday use. 100% stretchable polyester.	n. • R 454644 • XS, S, M, L, XL 454695 • X, 1X, 2X • A • R • In n. • 2 • W	Black (90), Burgundy (35) Jjustable drawcord at hem. emovable hood. ner lining straps at back. non-visible hand pockets. aist adjustment with Can-Am jacquard tape.
New Women's Puffer Hooded Ja	Synthetic insulation: 200 gsr cket Plus Puffer for everyday use. 100% stretchable polyester. Synthetic insulation: 180 gsr	n. • R 454644 • XS, S, M, L, XL 454695 • X, 1X, 2X • A • A • R • In n. • 2 • W • R • W • R • 4 • 4 • 4 • 4 • 4 • 4 • 4 • 4	Black (90), Burgundy (35) djustable drawcord at hem. emovable hood. ner lining straps at back. non-visible hand pockets. aist adjustment with Can-Am jacquard tape. effective Can-Am logo at front.
New Women's Puffer Hooded Ja	Synthetic insulation: 200 gsr cket Plus Puffer for everyday use. 100% stretchable polyester.	n. • R 454644 • XS, S, M, L, XL 454695 • X, 1X, 2X • A • A • R • In n. • 2 • W • R • 4 454645 • XS, S, M, L, XL 454645 • XS, S, M, L, XL • A	Black (90), Burgundy (35) djustable drawcord at hem. emovable hood. ner lining straps at back. non-visible hand pockets. aist adjustment with Can-Am jacquard tape. effective Can-Am logo at front.
New Women's Puffer Hooded Ja	Synthetic insulation: 200 gsr cket Plus Puffer for everyday use. 100% stretchable polyester. Synthetic insulation: 180 gsr Puffer vest for everyday use.	n. • R 454644 • XS, S, M, L, XL 454695 • X, 1X, 2X • A • A • R • In n. • 2 • W • R • 454645 • XS, S, M, L, XL 454645 • XS, S, M, L, XL • A • A • A • A • A • A • A • A	Black (90), Burgundy (35) djustable drawcord at hem. emovable hood. ner lining straps at back. non-visible hand pockets. aist adjustment with Can-Am jacquard tape. offective Can-Am logo at front. Black (90) djustable drawcord at hem. ner lining straps at back.
New Women's Puffer Hooded Ja	Synthetic insulation: 200 gsr cket Plus Puffer for everyday use. 100% stretchable polyester. Synthetic insulation: 180 gsr	n. • R 454644 • XS, S, M, L, XL 454695 • X, 1X, 2X • A • A • R • In n. • 2 • W • R 454645 • XS, S, M, L, XL 454645 • XS, S, M, L, XL • A • In • R • R • In • R • R • R • In • R • R • In • R • R • R • R • R • R • R • R	Black (90), Burgundy (35) djustable drawcord at hem. emovable hood. ner lining straps at back. non-visible hand pockets. aist adjustment with Can-Am jacquard tape. effective Can-Am logo at front.

NEW Men's Hybrid Puffer Ove	rshirt	454652 · S, M, L, XL, 2XL, 3XL	Army Green (77)
	Slightly insulated flannel o • 100% nylon. • 100 gsm polyfill on body • Can-Am matte black snap • Flap pockets at chest and • Contrast woven sleeve pa	and 80 gsm polyfill on sleeves. ps. d 2 hand pockets.	
NEW Men's Dip-Dyed Flannel	Shirt	454651 • S, M, L, XL, 2XL, 3XL	Burgundy (35)
	Comfortable flannel shirt. • 100% cotton. • 4-hole plastic side engrav • 2 flap pockets at chest.	ved buttons.	
NEW Men's Atmos Jersey		454696 • S, M, L, XL, 2XL	Black (90), Green (70)
Lightweight and ventilated warm-weather season. - Jacquard knit. - Highly breathable. - Bonded hem at collar, sle			
NEW Men's Zip-Up Ponte Hoo	die	454726 · S, M, L, XL, 2XL, 3XL	Black (90), Indigo Blue (82)
 380 gsm. Black reflective print at Branded Can-Am zippe Kangaroo pocket. 			
Men's Can-Am Signature Pulle	over Hoodie	454653 · S, M, L, XL, 2XL, 3XL	Black (90), Green (70)
	Comfortable Pullover Hoo Can-Am logo on the front. • 60% cotton, 40% polyest • Relaxed fit. • Rib at cuffs and hem. • Can-Am logo at center frr • Can-Am label at bottom I	er fleece. ont.	
Men's Lightweight Crewneck	Sweatshirt	454650 · S, M, L, XL, 2XL, 3XL	Army Green (77), Charcoal Grey (07)
	Crewneck sweatshirt in Fr • Rib at neckline. • Contrast woven shoulder • Relaxed fit.		
Men's Long Sleeve Textured K	(nit	454656 • S, M, L, XL, 2XL, 3XL	Burgundy (35), Charcoal Grey (07)
	Textured crewneck long sl • 88% cotton, 10% polyest • 195 gsm. • Button placket. • Raglan sleeve.	eeve.	-

Performance Long Sleeve	Γ-Shirt	454694 • S, M, L, XL, 2XL, 3XL	Charcoal Grey (07), Red (30)
	Performance long sleeves T • Print on front chest. • Moisture-wicking. • UPF protection 40.	Shirt	
Men's Can-Am Signature C	rew Fleece	454641 · S, M, L, XL, 2XL, 3XL	Burgundy (35), Warm Grey (15)
	Comfortable crewneck swea Can-Am logo on the front. • 60% cotton, 40% polyester • Relaxed fit. • Rib at cuffs and hem.	- Car	n-Am logo at center front. n-Am label at bottom left.
NEW Men's Can-Am Practi	cal Pants	454747 • S, M, L, XL, 2XL	Black (90)
	Our 9-pocket Practical Pants • Slim fit. • Stretch fabric.	• Mu • In a • Bel • Hid • Cro	/R treatment (water and stain resistant finish). Iltiple storage pockets (9 pockets). and out adjustment at waist. t loop. Iden back card pockets. otch gusset. F protection.
NEW Ladies' Pullover Pont	e Hoodie	454725 • XS, S, M, L, XL, 2XL	Black (90), Burgundy (35)
	Ladies' Pullover Ponte Hood • 380 gsm. • Side zippers opening. Tone • Kangaroo pocket. • Jersey cuff with thumb hole	e-on-tone print at back.	
NEW Women's Signature P NEW Women's Plus Signat		454719 • XS, S, M, L, XL 454720 • X, 1X, 2X	Heather Charcoal (29), Teal (74)
	Comfortable Signature Pullo • Hood with drawcord. • Kangaroo hands pocket. • Rib on cuffs and hem. • Logo center chest.	ver Hoodie.	
Women's Lightweight Crev NEW Women's Plus Lightw	vneck Sweatshirt/ veight Crewneck Sweatshirt	454646 • XS, S, M, L, XL 454699 • X, 1X, 2X	Army Green (77), Charcoal Grey (07)
	Crewneck sweatshirt in Frer • Rib at neckline. • Side zippers matte black. • Relaxed fit. • Black reflective logo at bac		

	NEW Ladies' Ponte Legging/ NEW Ladies' Plus Ponte Legging	1	454723 • XS, S, M, L, XL 454724 • X, 1X, 2X	Black (90)
WOMEN'S		Ladies' Ponte Legging, stretch • 380 gsm. • Pull-on legging. • Reflective print at back wais • High-waisted yoga waistban	tband.	
NON	Women's Performance Long-Sle	eve	454691 • XS, S, M, L, XL, 2XL	Black (90), Green (70)
		Performance long sleeves wi • Mesh inserts at front and ba • Moisture-wicking. • UPF protection 30. • Heat transfer print with etch	ack.	
	NEW Men's LS James T-Shirt		454718 · S, M, L, XL, 2XL, 3XL	Black (90), Charcoal Grey (07)
		Graphic long sleeve T-shirt fo • Can-Am logo at center front • Graphic artwork at back.		
	NEW Men's Kyle T-Shirt		454715 · S, M, L, XL, 2XL, 3XL	Black (90), Ivory (97)
'S		Graphic T-shirt for everyday v • Logos at front. • Graphic artwork at back. • QR code detail.	vear.	
MEN'S	NEW Men's Rob T-Shirt		454643 · S, M, L, XL, 2XL, 3XL	Army Green (77), Black (90), Charcoal Grey (07)
		Graphic T-shirt for everyday v • Can-Am logo at chest. • Graphic artwork at back.	vear.	
	Men's Can-Am Signature T-Shir	t	454640 • XS, S, M, L, XL, 2XL, 3XL	Army Green (77), Black (90), Burgundy (35), Charcoal Grey (07), Indigo Blue (82)
		Signature T-shirt for everyday	r wear.	

Women's Lily T-Shirt		454647 · XS, S, M, L, XL, 2XL, 3XL	Black (90), Burgundy (35)
	Graphic T-Shirt for everyday v	wear.	
	 Can-Am logo at chest. 		
	 Graphic artwork on left slee 	ve.	
	 Graphic artwork at back. 		
NEW Ladies' WMN of On-Ro	pad T-Shirt	454721 · XS, S, M, L, XL, 2XL, 3XL	Black (90), Indigo Blue (82)
	Graphic T-Shirt for everyday	wear.	
NMN NMN	Women of On-Road logo at	chest.	
	• Can-Am logo at back.		
Women's Can-Am Signature	T-Shirt	454639 · XS, S, M, L, XL, 2XL, 3XL	Black (90), Heather Grey (27)
	Signature T-Shirt for everyday	y wear.	
	 50% polyester, 50% cotton. 		

<u>CAPS</u>

	Billy Can-Am Low Trucker Cap		454642 · One size	Black (90), White (01)
		Can-Am Mesh trucker cap wit	h flat peak.	
	COR-SPIC	 Snapback closure at back. Can-Am print centered at fro 	int.	
	Chris Flat Cap Can-Am		454654 · One size	Black (90)
UNISEX	MECAN ALL RIDE	Flat cap with an embroidery a Perfect to wear every day. • Snap back closure at back.	t front.	
	Charlie Flex Fit Cap Can-Am		454655 • S/M, L/XL, 2XL	Army Green (77), Warm Grey (15)
		Fitted cap patch at front. Perfect to wear every day. • Printed patch at front • Can-Am embroidery logo at 1	back	

NEW Cory Classic Dad Cap	Can-Am	454717 • One size	Black (90), Charcoal Grey (07)
	Flat cap with logo at front. Perfect to wear every day. • 100% cotton. • Snap back adjustment at bac	ck.	
Can-Am Signature Cap		454860 • One size	Army Green (77), Black (90), Burgundy (35), Navy (89), Warm Grey (15)
	Classic cap with curved visor. • 100% cotton. • Snapback closure at back.		
Alex Curved Cap Can-Am Di	vision	454638 · One size	Black (90), Charcoal Grey (07), Indigo Blue (82)
	Curved Cap with silicone pate • Snapback closure at back. • Can-Am silicone patch at ce		

TUBES & GAITORS

	Unisex Riding Tube Can-Am		454746 · One size	Black (90), Charcoal Grey (07)
	attaurr	Multi-purpose, stretch and co tubular headwear. Can be worn to cover the nec		
	can-an	on top of head, and many othe		
	E. S.	 Protects from sun, wind, or c 	old.	
	n can	 Quick dry. 		
EX	al.	 Keeps hair out of face. 		
UNISEX		 Flat locked seams to avoid s 	kin chafing.	
	Neck gaitor		447841 · One size	Black (90)
		Neck gaitor with spandex mat	erial for a better fit.	
		- 100% polycotor		
		 100% polyester. Anti-pilling fleece. 		
		- Anti-pilling neece.		

PLAY & LICENSING PRODUCTS

	-Dry Blanket by Slowtide [†]	B107480009		Mixed Color (18)
	 Made from 100% recycled m Quick-dry microfiber fabric w 		 Zipp Sand 	ered corner pocket. J-free.
SAF SAFES	coating on the backside.			imated print.
GBIT-BITT Can any	Oversized.		 Cont 	ent: 80% polyester, 20% polyamide.
	Loops for tent stakes and con	rner pockets.	• Dime	ensions: 72" L x 58" W (183 cm L x 147 cm W).
	 Built-in stuff pouch. 			
NEW Can-Am Camo Cam	p Blanket by Slowtide	B107500037		
	 Made from 100% recycled m 	naterials.	• Top I	ayer: 100% polyester.
	 Oversized. 			om layer: 100% polyester with water repellent
V MANAK MANAN	 Soft and plush polar fleece or 	n one side.		R shell.
State State State	 Zippered corner pocket. 		• Dime	ensions: 72" L x 58" W (183 cm L x 147 cm W).
AND AND AND A COS OF	 Sand-free. Soft brushed finish with subl 	insets of a sint		
		inaleu print.		
NEW Can-Am Plaid Fleec		B107490090		
NEW Can-Am Plaid Fleec				
NEW Can-Am Plaid Fleec	e Blanket by Slowtide			
NEW Can-Am Plaid Fleec	e Blanket by Slowtide • Made from 100% recycled m			
NEW Can-Am Plaid Fleec	e Blanket by Slowtide • Made from 100% recycled m • Lightweight. • Oversized. • Reversible design.	naterials.		
NEW Can-Am Plaid Fleec	e Blanket by Slowtide • Made from 100% recycled m • Lightweight. • Oversized. • Reversible design. • Embroidered edge detailing.	naterials.		
NEW Can-Am Plaid Fleec	e Blanket by Slowtide • Made from 100% recycled m • Lightweight. • Oversized. • Reversible design. • Embroidered edge detailing. • Soft brushed finish with subl	naterials.		
NEW Can-Am Plaid Fleec	e Blanket by Slowtide • Made from 100% recycled m • Lightweight. • Oversized. • Reversible design. • Embroidered edge detailing.	imated print.		

BAGS & ACCESSORIES

	Can-Am Laptop Backpack		469318 • One size	Charcoal Grey (07)
X		Can-Am Laptop Backpack. Laptop/tablet pocket holds of Rain cover. Fleece-lined sunglasses poor Adjustable shoulder and chees Organization pocket with kees 	up to a 15" laptop. • sket. •st straps.	Foam padding on straps and back for comfort. Carry-on slider. Water bottle side pouch. 200D polyester. 25 L. 30 cm x 45 cm x 21 cm.
UNISEX	NEW Can-Am Trim Pack		454748 • One size	Mixed Color (18)
		Trim pack includes: • Woven patches with hook w • Silicone labels. • Button options. • Pull options.	ith loop at back.	

SIZING CHART

- For best results, have someone else take measurements.
- Measure body in underwear.
- Tape must be snug but not tight.
- If measurements fall between two sizes, order the larger size.

1 HEAD	Around your head, from the center of the forehead, above the ears and over the natural bump at the back of the head.
2 ARM LENGTH	Let the hands hang down on the side in a slightly bent position. Measure from the center of the back of your neck, along the length of your arm, to the wrist.
3 CHEST / BUST	Measure under your arms, around the fullest part of your chest.
4 WAIST	Measure around your natural waistline, keeping one finger between the tape and body.
5 HIPS	Across the widest part of the seat.
6 INSEAM	Without shoes, from crotch to the floor.

WHAT CODE REPRESENTS YOUR SIZE?

1. Find your size.

2. The corresponding code is **THE CODE** you use to complete the part number on your order. **Example:** 440227_90 Size: M = Code "**06**", therefore 440227<u>06</u>90



SIZE	CODE	SIZE	CODE	SIZE	CODE	SIZE	CODE	SIZE	CODE	SIZE	CODE
One Size	00	XLT	13	Х	26	6	25	14	34	14-16	50
XS	02	2XL	14	1X	86	7	27	16	35	S/M	72
S	04	2XLT	15	2X	87	8	28	18	78	M/L	91
M	06	3XL	16	1	20	9	29	3-4	79	L/XL	73
MT	07	3XLT	17	2	21	10	30	5-6	52		
L	09	4XL	18	3	22	11	31	6-8	48		
LT	10	4XLT	19	4	23	12	32	7-8	54		
XL	12	5XL	88	5	24	13	33	10-12	49		

APPAREL & SPORTSWEAR

MEN'S-5'7"- 6'0"

WEN 3-57-00	,								
	XS	S	N	1	L	XL	2XL		3XL
Chest	34-37	37-40	4	0-42	42-44	44-48	48-51		51-54
Waist	28-31	31-34	3	4-36	36-38	38-42	42-46	6	46-49
Hips (seat)	34-37	37-40	4	0-42	42-44	44-48	48-51		51-54
Arm length	30	31	3	2	33	34	35		35
Inseam	31	31 ½	3	2	32	32	32		32
WOMEN'S-5'3"	- 5'8"								
	XS	S	М	L	XL	х	1X	2X	зх
Chest	32-34	34-36	36-38	38-40	40-43	43-46	46-49	50-53	54-57
Waist	26-28	28-30	30-32	32-34	34-37	37-40	40-43	44-47	48-51
Hips (seat)	35-37	37-39	39-41	41-43	43-46	45-48	48-51	52-55	56-59
Arm length	30	30	301/2	31	31 ½	31	31	32	32
Inseam	30	30	30	30	30	30	30	31	31
GLOVES (m UNISEX	easure palm wi	dth)							
	XS	S	N	1	L	XL	2XL		3XL
Palm (inches)	3	31⁄4	3	1/2	4	41/2	5		51/2
Palm (cm)	7,5	8	9	1/2	10	11,5	13		14

HELMETS

MEN'S & WO	MEN'S							
	2XS	XS	S	M	L	XL	2XL	3XL
Head (inches)	2078-211/4	21 5%-22	223/8-223/4	231/8-235/8	24-24 3/8	24 3/4-25 1/8	251/2-257/8	251/2-257/8
Head (cm)	53-54	55-56	57–58	59-60	61-62	63-64	65-66	65-66

NOTES

EXPLORE AN ENTIRE WORLD OF ADVENTURE WITH ALL OF OUR BRP PRODUCTS. BRP.COM







ski-doo Lynx Ser 200. Can-am ROTAX. ALUMAC noft. Manitou QUINTREX



.

